


President's 
Perspective 
A message from 
Roger 0. Bouchard, Jr. 
President of the Florida Sheriffs 
Youth Ranches, Inc. 

As the Youth Ranches gets ready to celebrate our 50th 
Anniversary next year, we have been busy planning 
events, designing special letterhead and thinking of ways 
we could remember and honor the many individuals who 
made the first fifty years a possibility. I trunk about the 
staff members who gave so much of themselves to the 
children they were called to serve. I reflect on the 
leadership of the Board who offered their wisdom, time 
and money. Then I consider the hundreds of thousands of 
donors who gave ~ some a little and others a lot ~ to help 
meet the needs of our children. 

However our greatest thanks during this celebration of 
a half century of services to children goes to the Sheriffs of 
Florida. In 1957, two Sheriffs drove to Texas and picked 

In Memory of 
Lake County Sheriff 
Chris C. Daniels, Sr. 
10/14/59 - 10/14/06 

With deep sadness, the boys, girls, 
and staff of the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches join with the Sheriffs of 
Florida and the Florida Sheriffs 
Association in mourning the great 
loss of Lake County Sheriff Chris C. Daniels, Sr. 

Sheriff Daniels was a dynamic, intelligent and energetic 
man who loved his work in law enforcement. He was 
steadfast in his commitment to the citizens of Lake 
County as he inspired and led the members of the Lake 
County Sheriffs Office to the highest standards of 
professionalism and performance. 

up two teenagers in trouble. During their visit, they 
learned about a home for boys who were having a tough 
time. All the way home, they thought about how the 
Sheriffs of Florida could prevent juvenile delinquency and 
the idea of the Florida Sheriffs Boys Ranch was born. 

With the support and encouragement of the other 
Sheriffs and the Florida Sheriffs Association, the Boys 
Ranch was established in Live Oak. Over the years, each 
generation of Sheriffs expanded the Youth Ranches 
programs and services across the state. Through their 
leadership and the generosity of so many citizens, we are 
able to raise the necessary funds to meet the needs of the 
children in our care. 

Although past generations made it possible for 50 years 
of children to get the help they needed, this generation of 
Sheriffs, donors and staff are responsible for making the 
Youth Ranches healthy and sound for future children. As 
we celebrate our SOth anniversary, let's all work together to 
make certain no child is turned away because of a lack of 
beds, funds or staff to care for them. Together, we can 
make sure the Youth Ranches remains a lighthouse in a 
stormy sea for Florida's youth. 

~~ 
Roger Bouchard, President 

Sheriff Daniels was intricately involved in the Florida 
Sheriffs Association Legislative Committee that fights to 
ensure strong laws which support public safety and the 
protection of law enforcement officers are in place. He 
pledged to maintain and enhance the quality of life in 
Lake County through service to the community by 
providing effective crime prevention, law enforcement 
and judicial support. 

Sheriff Daniels was also active in supporting many 
charitable causes including Hospice, DARE and the 
Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches, serving on the Board of 
Directors for Sheriffs Ranches Enterprises, Inc. 

The tragic loss of such a great man will have a 
significant and lasting effect on so many individuals who 
knew Sheriff Chris C. Daniels, Sr. He was a respected 
friend, consummate professional and tireless advocate for 
people in need. His legacy of leadership, compassion and 
excellence in law enforcement will always be remembered. 
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"The Boys Ranch gave me many th'.ngs _but. 
the one I am most grateful for is cho1~. 
I was given the choice to co~e he.re or e 
in a foster home. Having this cho1c:; gave 
me a sense of control of my future. 
,.., Bill Riggins, Boys Ranch Alumnus 
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Mario (left) won the Tweed trophy for 
outstanding horsemanship in 2006. 
Along with this honor, Mario received 
a one-of-a-kind belt buckle that was 
presented by Boys Ranch Alumnus 
Bobby Vincinzi. 

After presenting the flag of the United 
States of America, Rancher Mario 
paused for a moment as Suwannee 
County Sheriff Tony Cameron led the 
crowd in a prayer of safety for all the 
participants and offered a blessing on 
the great work of the Florida Sheriffs 
Youth Ranches. 

(L-R) Suwannee County 
Sheriff Tony Cameron, 
Madison County Sheriff 
Pete Bucher and Sumter 
County Sheriff Bill 
Farmer join with Youth 
Ranches President 
Roger Bouchard to 
accept a handcrafted, 
original wooden clock 
from Mr. and Mrs. Mike 
Holup. Mr. Holup spent 
hours making this special gift to commemorate the beginning of the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches 50th year. 
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With great pageantry 
and flair, the Florida 

Sheriffs Boys Ranch 
Riding Ranchers welcomed a 
crowd of over 2,000 people to 
the Clay Mavericks Riding 
Arena for a huge homecoming 
celebration! The spectacular 
Grand Entry Parade was the 
high point of this weekend 
long Open House event held in 
early October which marked 
the 49th year of the Florida 
Sheriffs Youth Ranches. 

Alumni, family and friends 
joined with the members of 
many horse clubs and Sheriffs' 
Posses who support the Youth 
Ranches during this annual 
event for a special time of 
wonderful fellowship. From 
camp fires to country cooking, 
great legends were told and 
new memories were made at 
this family-oriented gathering 
of so many kind and caring 
people. 



Color coordinating their ponies from head to tail, 
these youngsters enjoyed showing off their 
creativity during the Grand Entry parade. 

These two little girls love coming to the Boys Ranch 
with their families for the annual horse show. 
Competition includes a special class just for these 
young riders so they can build their skills and show 
their winning smiles! 

Other activities at the Boys 
Ranch during Open House 
included a delicious 
barbecue lunch on the 
banks of the Suwannee 
River. This little guy was 
all smiles as he enjoyed 
his visit to the Boys Ranch. 

2006 Grand Marshal 
Jim Strayer 

Jim Strayer is known as the 
Architect of the prpgrams and 
services offered by the Florida 
Sheriffs Youth Ranches. Jim 
spent countless hours designing, 
developing, training and 
implementing the standards of 
care we use today. 

recognized by the Florida 
Coalition For Children for 

In 1965, Jim began his career 
with the Florida Sheriffs Boys 
Ranch as our first Social Worker. 
Later, he worked as Director of 
Ranch Life, Resident Director and 
Director of Program 

Two Ranchers, Tyler (front left) and Wesley, drove 2006 Grand Marshal 50 years of service to 
Jim Strayer and his wife, Betty, around the center of the Clay children, youth and 
Mavericks Riding Arena during the Grand Entry Parade. families. 

Development. He finished his full-time career with the Youth 
Ranches serving as Assistant Executive Director anQ Vice 
President of Youth Services. 

On a state and national level, Jim was very active in the 
Florida Group Child Care Association, Southeast Child Care 
Association, National Association of Homes and Services for 
Children and the Council on Accreditation. In 2002, he was 

Since "official" retirement 
from the Youth Ranches in 1994, Jim Strayer has worked part­
time doing special projects related to Youth Services, the Thrift 
Stores and is currently working on the moral/spiritual 
development of our children on all six campuses. Furthermore, 
Jim remains active in the Boys Ranch Alumni Association and 
continues to help whenever called upon. 
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Boys Ranch Alumnus Jerry Willard and his wife, 
Jeanne, raised two responsible and productive young 
men. Now, one of his sons has given Jerry the 
blessing of his first beautiful baby granddaughter 
named Bella. He is absolutely beaming with pride as 
he introduces her to his Boys Ranch family. 

Alumni Reunion 
Brings Out the 
Best in Our Boys! 

s people grow up, they begin to 
value things differently. The 

same is true with our Boys 
Ranch family. As we watch the "all 
about me" generation begin to grey, 
they subtly tum into an "all about 
them" group of grandparents 
complete with bragging rights and 
beaming faces. 

The transition is miraculous as you 
see a once "wayward" boy teach his 
grandchild the things he learned at the 
Ranch. It is a great joy to watch them 
bring their family back to the Boys 
Ranch and show them "where Papa 
grew up" or to walk the oak lined 
roads that lead to their boyhood home. 

We may not always realize the 
influence of the values they learned 
while at the Ranch, but during the 
Boys Ranch Alumni Reunion we see 
the great impact we have had on 
future generations of children and 
grandchildren. 
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Boys Ranch Alumnus Len Russek brought his grandson Kyle to the 
Alumni Reunion. After an afternoon by the river and a horseback ride, 
Kyle thinks Pe-Paw grew up in the greatest place ever! 

Boys, no matter how old, will still be boys! This group of Alumni (1-r) 
Marlon Hall, Bill Riggins, Dennis Carpenter and Mike Edwards are 
spending their money to buy tickets for various drawings held during the 
Alumni Banquet. All the proceeds benefit the Alumni Association's work 
with the boys who currently live at the Boys Ranch. 



Our Friend 
Award 

Jimmy and Sue 
Lamb 

The OUR FRIEND award is the highest 
honor given by the Boys Ranch Alumni 
Association. The recipients become 
members of a very exclusive group of 
people who have given outstanding 
support to the boys in our care. It is not 
driven by money, power or influence. It is earned 
by having a genuine heart for children and 
selflessly reaching out to serve faithfully. 

This year, the Florida Sheriffs Boys Ranch Alumni 
Association selected Jimmy and Sue Lamb for this 
prestigious and meaningful recognition. In the 
1960's, Jimmy Lamb was the Boys Ranch Farm 
Manager. He formally started the Boys Ranch 
Riding Rancher club and took the boys to horse 
shows throughout the state. When people saw the 
boys' behavior, knowledge and respect at these 
shows, they became more interested in supporting 
the Florida Sheriffs Boys Ranch. Eventually, these 
relationships led to building the Clay Mavericks 
Riding Arena and the horse show tradition we now 
celebrate during open house. 

One Alumnus conveyed his thoughts indicating 
that before he met Mr. Jimmy, he had never 
achieved anything that made him proud. Then, 
after a year in the riding program, a picture was 
taken of the boys on the horses and all the award­
winning ribbons were tacked to a sheet of plywood. 
That sense of pride and accomplishment was 
something he will never forget. 

Sue Lamb, Jimmy's wife, also made a significant 
impact on the Boys Ranch and Florida Sheriffs 
Youth Ranches. When Jimmy served as the Farm 
Manager, their family lived at the Ranch. Sue 
learned many stories about the boys and why they 
were here. She kept those thoughts close to her 
heart, and years later, conveyed them as the writer 
for THE RANCHER magazine. To this day, her 
eloquent words and compassionate thoughts 
resound in the history of the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches. 

Boys Ranch Alumni 
(1-r) Tommy 
Williams, Bill 
Riggins, Lester Hall 
and Ronnie 
Williams surround 
Jimmy and Sue 
Lamb as they are 

• presented with the 
2006 Boys Ranch 

. Alumni Association 
OUR FRIEND 
award. 

Youth Ranches President Roger Bouchard accepts a beautiful 
quilt made by donor Joan Kelley. It was included in the 
Alumni Association's special drawing which raises money to 
pay for the plaques and gifts given to the boys at the annual 
awards banquet. 

THE RANCHER * WINTER 2006 7 



Alumnus Makes $50,000 Gift to Celebrate the Start of the 
Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches 50th Anniversary 

Boys Ranch Alumnus Len Russek (left) spent many years working with retired Marion 
County Sheriff Don Moreland (2nd from left) on the Youth Ranches Board of Directors. 
He admired the Sheriff's selfless dedication to the growth and development of the 
Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. With much thoughtful consideration, Len Russek 
decided to honor Sheriff Moreland and remember the Sheriff's wife, Anita, by 
establishing the Sheriff Don and Anita Moreland Endowment fund. 

Joining the Sheriff in this photo (center to right) are daughters Cathy Thomas and 
Ann Pope; son and daughter-in-law Lee and Roseanne Moreland and granddaughter 
Rosalie (front). Not pictured but with the family in thought on this day is another 
daughter of Sheriff and Mrs. Moreland, Sister Glenna Smith. 

J. L. McMullen (seated) was named the 
Honorary Grand Marshal for the 49th 
Anniversary of the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches. Several Sheriffs and dignitaries 
including (1-r) Suwannee County Sheriff Tony 
Cameron, Madison County Sheriff Pete Bucher, 
retired Youth Ranches V. P. of Youth Services 
Jim Strayer, Sumter County Sheriff Bill Farmer, 
Columbia County Sheriff Bill Gootee and Youth 
Ranches President Roger Bouchard welcomed 
Mr. McMullen to Grand Entry ceremonies. 

Boys Ranch Alumnus Len Russek knew that 
several people played a key role in establishing 
the Florida Sheriffs Boys Ranch. J. L. McMullen 
was a local community leader who welcomed 
the idea of a home where boys can receive 
love, guidance, a good education and a strong 
work ethic. Sadly, it was the tragic death of Mr. 
McMullen's young son, Michael Gerald "Gere" 
McMullen (February 1, 1938 - March 28, 1945) 
that motivated him to get actively involved and 
help bring the Boys Ranch to Live Oak. 

Len Russek was only 12 years old 
when he arrived as one of the first 
two boys enrolled at the Florida 
Sheriffs Boys Ranch. Life had not 
been easy and he longed for a 
chance to improve his 
circumstances. 

Len recently reminisced about 
those early years ... "Boys learned by 
doing ... and back then, we did 
everything! Pop would gather us up, 
teach us how to do something, then, 
assign a job to each boy. Every day, 
after school, we had chores to do. 
Pop taught us about farming, 
animals and life, leaving Mom to 
teach us about manners and social 
graces." 

What worked then, still works 
today! The Youth Ranches still 
embraces a basic philosophy of 
"work, study, play and pray" to help 
keep boys and girls away from a life 
of delinquency and crime. 

Now, nearly 50 years later, Len 
Russek is a Certified Public 

Because of -his leadership and service as one 
of the original members of the Boys Ranch 
Board of Trustees, Len Russek has decided to 

create the J.L McMullen Honorary Endowment fund. The main gift establishing this 
fund will forever remain in perpetuity and only the interest earned will be used to 
further the work of the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. 
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Accountant who runs several 
successful businesses. He has served 
on the Youth Ranches Board of 
Directors for many years and recently 
decided it was time to give back in 
another significant way. 

In honor of the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches SOth Anniversary, Boys Ranch 
Alumnus Len Russek made a $50,000 
gift to establish three new Honorary 
Endowment Funds and add to the 
existing funds honoring Hillsborough 
County Sheriff R. Ed Blackbum, Florida 
Sheriffs Association Executive Director 
Carl Stauffer, Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches President Emeritus Harry K. 
Weaver, Pinellas County Sheriff Don Genung and 
retired Florida Sheriffs Association Executive 
Director J. M. "Buddy" Phillips. These funds will 
be wisely invested and the interest used to further 
the charitable work of the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches. 

"I would not be where I am today if not for my 
years at the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches," said 
Len Russek. "It is time to give back!" 

As one of the first two boys to ever live at the Boys Ranch, Len 
Russek understands and values family. Vince and Grace Jones 
not only ran the Ranch, they were also Len's Cottage Parents. He 
has never forgotten the values and morals taught to him by this 
loving couple. Even as they raised their own family and moved on 
to other positions, they have always treated Len as their son. 

To remember his Cottage Pop and honor his Cottage Mom, Len 
Russek created the Vincent and Grace Jones Endowment fund. 
With her three children, Mike Jones, Susan Eng and Sonny Jones, 
standing behind her, Grace Jones accepted this beautiful Archway 
photograph as a token of this special gift made by Boys Ranch 
Alumnus Len Russek. 

SOth Anniversary Sheriffs Quilt 
Members of the Log Cabin Quilting group in Yankeetown made this beautiful quilt in honor of the Florida 

Sheriffs Youth Ranches 50th Anniversary. Over the next year, efforts will be made to obtain the signatures 
of Florida's 67 
Sheriffs. Once 
complete, the quilt 
will be hung at the 
Florida Sheriffs 
Caruth Camp as a 
symbol of 50 years of 
service to the children 
and families of 
Florida. 

Citrus County Sheriffs 
Office Lt. Doug Dodd, Log 
Cabin Quilter Pat 
Osowiecki, Log Cabin 
Quilter Winnelle Horne and 
Caruth Camp Director 
Mike Brannan unveil the 
50th Anniversary quilt at a 
recent meeting of the 
Caruth Camp Board of 
Associates. 
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he approached 
the entrance to 

the Boys 
Ranch his heart beat 
faster and faster. He 
had not been back to 
visit since he left in 
1995. Casey suddenly 
felt peaceful as he 
drove through the 
archway. He was 
home. 

In 1994 life was 
difficult for Casey. He 
was having problems 
in school and his 
mother was getting 
frustrated. In addition 
to educational issues 
Casey and his mom 
were not 
communicating well. 
Casey and his mom 
needed help and they 
found it at the Florida 
Sheriffs Boys Ranch. 

Casey enjoyed Ranch 
life. He was getting 
the extra help he 
needed in school. His 
cottage parents, the 
Davis', taught him 
responsibility and 
determination. 
Working on the farm 
after school was hard, 
but it reinforced the 
lessons he learned 
everywhere else on the 
Ranch. 

Casey found the life lessons he learned at the 
Ranch very valuable. "I was given a firm 
foundation while living at the Ranch," says Casey. 
Today, he is a certified Law Enforcement Officer. He 
works with troubled children in a high security 
detention facility. "I know if the kids I work with 
had found the Ranch earlier in their lives they would 
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not be in detention now," Casey remarks. He is 
continuing his education in Juvenile Justice. 
Casey's goal is to help prevent juvenile 
delinquency by intervening in troubled children's 
lives like someone once did for him. 

Thank You for Caring! 



Dear Sheriff Bill Farmer, 
I understand it took a great deal of hard 

work to get me in to the Boys Ranch. I 
appreciate it very much. I really needed a 
second chance. I am going to work my 
hardest on <my> behavior and <my> 
education that I need for the future. If not 
for your hard work, I wouldn't have the 
chance in changing my life which was 
turning in the wrong direction. Thank you 
and I'll keep you updated on my progress. 

Sincerely, 
Chris 

In 1957, the Sheriffs of Florida 
founded the Florida Sheriffs Boys 
Ranch as a place for abused, 
neglected and dependent boys to 
grow up and become productive 
law-abiding men. Beginning 
with a mere $5,000 and 120 acres 
of land on the Suwannee River, 
they built a working farm where 
boys could learn to "work, study, 
play and pray." 

Now, nearly 50 year later, the 
Florida Sheriffs Boys Ranch 
consists of over 3,000 acres of 
planted pines, pasture land and 
residential cottages that serve as 
home for so many deserving 
boys. 

At the Van Ness Farm, the boys 
help care for cattle, horses, goats, 
peacocks, chickens and a variety 
of other animals. The farm 
embraces a sustainable 
agricultural program producing 
hay and timber, along with other 
agricultural products. The 
Florida Sheriffs Boys Ranch tree 
farm is also a recognized member 
of the Florida Stewardship 
program. 

Sumter County Sheriff Bill Farmer was so impressed with the letter he 
received from Chris, he read it aloud to the Sheriffs of Florida. 
Additionally, on his next trip to the Boys Ranch, the Sheriff met with Chris 
to offer encouragement and support. 

Recently, the Southeast Agricultural Coalition recognized the Florida Sheriffs Boys Ranch for 
the work they do in agriculture and with the young men at the Ranch by naming the Boys 
Ranch as the Best Conservation Farm for 2006. From the left, SAC representatives Jerome 
Tucker and John Wester congratulate Boys Ranch Program Director Brad Gregory, Ranchers 
Adam and Brian, and Boys Ranch Farm Manager Dustin Jones on this prestigious award. 

Ecologically, 378 acres of the Ranch's riverfront land is protected 
through a conservation easement to preserve this special part of the 
Suwannee River. 

While the Boys Ranch produces agricultural products, the primary 
concern of the Ranch is to grow young men. Using hard work, personal 
responsibility, success and sometimes failure, faith and love, the Ranch 
teaches young men life skills they will need to succeed in the future. 
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Raising ten teenage boys is 
no easy task. It takes patience, 
love and a great deal of 
creativity. Mom and Pop 
Barnett have been on the job 
for nearly five years ... and 
there is no place they would 
rather be than with "their" 
boys. 

Pop Barnett understands 
much of what is missing in 
these boys' lives. He was 
given up for adoption as a 
child and never really had any 
sense of family until he met 
and married Mom Barnett. "We just raise these 
boys as our 'own' ... teach them the basic 
morals and daily values that should 
be taught in the home. We 
believe in getting and giving 
respect with our boys. We 
want them to know how 
to raise a family 
properly, and become 
good husbands and 
fathers in the future. 
We just treat them 
like family!" 

Once a year, like 
most American 
families, the 
Barnetts' plan a 
little family vacation. 
"We save our money 
and try to take the 
boys some place 
different so they can learn 
and experience new things 
in life," said Mom Barnett. 

Some of these boys have never 
been deep sea fishing, a few have never 
even caught a fish, so the Barnett's decided to go to 
Panama City Beach for a long weekend. The Bay 
County Sheriffs Office helped them get tickets to 

Mom and Pop Barnett (front right) and the boys from Conn 
Cottage are up early for their deep sea fishing adventure. 

take the boys out on a big boat and 
went deep sea fishing about 15 

miles offshore. 
Pop was so proud of his 
boys. "There were also 

about 45 senior citizens 
on board for the trip. 
My boys jumped 
right in like a bunch 
of rookie "first 
mates" and helped 
bait the hooks or 
untangle the lines. 
One man caught a 
shark ... the boys 

waited until he 
brought it near then 

added the extra muscle 
to get it in the boatr' 
Since the family saved 

money by staying in a local 
campground, they decided to 

go out to a nice place to eat. The 
boys loved Captain Anderson's 

restaurant where they gained experience in ordering 
"off a menu" and using their table manners. 



Josh and Ryan give an inquisitive 
look to the odd underwater 
creature carrying a camera. 

"Our weekend was filled with 
plenty of outdoor activities 
including, fishing, swimming, and 
even a visit to the local go cart 
raceway," said Mom Barnett. "A 
few people wondered about us, but 
we just acted like a big, diverse 
family with ten teenage boys. It 
was absolutely a wonderful trip 
with our boys!" 

With a great sense of humor, Jimmy 
expresses fear at the size of this stuffed 
alligator on display at a local Panama City 
beach gift shop. 
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Strength 
from the 

Ranch 
Shapes His 
Success! 

Thaddeus 
Bullard 

talks the 
talk ... walks 
the walk. 

"The Boys Ranch taught me so many 
valuable lessons. They helped bring 
out the best in me. I know what I 
want to do with the rest of my life . .. 
help kids." - Thad Bullard - 2000, 
collegiate athlete and past Vice 
President of the University of Florida 
student body. 

Aman true to his words ... Boys Ranch Alumnus 
Thaddeus Bullard is now a professional football 
player and a high school football coach. He takes 
his role as coach very seriously and expresses deep 
pride in the young men on his team. "It's not just 
about football. I want to teach these kids the 
importance of doing well in school and prepare 
them to compete at a higher level, both academically 
and athletically." 

Thad understands the often difficult road of 
adolescence. At the age of 13, he came to live at the 
Florida Sheriffs Boys Ranch. "I was not a bad kid, I 
just had a very bad temper problem." Admitting it 
was the first step, working to get it under control 
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took a bit longer. "At 
times, Thad just wore us 
out," said Youth Ranches 
President Roger 
Bouchard. "Everyone at 
the Ranch worked 
together to see him 
through those tough 
times." 

Thankfully, Thad took 
up sports as an outlet for 

~~Wt&~ his extra energy. He 

Today, Thad has reached his goal 
and plays both offense and 
defense for the Tampa Bay Storm 
arena football team. Photo 
courtesy of Tampa Bay Storm. 

excelled in many areas, 
especially football. 
Named to the Parade All 
American High School 
Football Team in 1996, 
Thad began to focus on 
his future. Soon, he was 
playing football for the 
Florida Gators. 

"I am very grateful to 
the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches for the 

opportunity they gave me to succeed. I left the Boys 
Ranch with many honors that enabled me to move 
successfully through my college career. Football was 
important, but it wasn't the only thing on my mind. I 
wanted to put my leadership skills to good use and 
help people." 

Thad instinctively knew he was an influential 
individual. He got involved in community service 
activities such as working with disabled children and 
cooking meals for the elderly. He was elected Vice 
President of the Student Body at the University of 
Florida while completing his college education. 

Since college, Thad has played professional football 
and is currently on the roster for the Tampa Bay 
Storm. Listed as 6' 4" and 275 lbs., Thad is a 
formidable player on both offense and defense. 
When the spring Arena Football season is over, Thad 
returns to the gridiron as a coach for the Cypress Lake 
High School Panthers. 

He believes his playing experience in high school, 



As a young player at 
Suwannee High, Thad was 
serious about becoming a 
professional football player. 

college and at the professional level gives him extra 
credibility with the boys on his team. Thad strives to 
show them the right way to do things. He proudly 
helps them focus on the goals that lead to success. 

hThe time I spent as a 
teenager at the Boys Ranch 
shaped the rest of my life. 
It taught me how to deal 
with others and prepared 
me for the challenges we all 
face in life. I want the kids 
on my football team to 
know that you can get 
through the tough times 
and good things will 
happen in your future." 

Thad Bullard not only 
talks the talk, he walks the walk. He describes 
himself as a "family man" and speaks of his wife, 
Ali, with a deep and abiding love. They have two 
handsome sons named Thad and Titus and share the 
joy of raising their children in a faith-filled family 
setting. 

As for his future, Thad is open to the continued 
blessing of God's hand. He plans to play football as 
long as he can and then would like to either get 
involved in professional sports management or 
possibly consider using his leadership skills in the 

Thad Bullard enjoyed spending time with his mentors at the 
University of Florida. Whether spending time with then Head 
Coach Steve Spurrier or with his fraternity brothers while 
working on a charity event, Thad took every opportunity to 
learn from others. 

political arena. 

Thad predicted 
his marriage to 
Ali long before it 
happened. She 
is the sister of 
his college 
teammate 
Ernest Graham. 
Once Thad met 
her, he knew she 
was the one. 
Once again, Thad 
set out to 
accomplish his 
goals and marry 
the love of his 
life! 

Thad knows he will always be learning and plans 
on always leading. He is so grateful for the values, 
strength and guiding hand he received from the 
Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. 
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M any of our children never 
anticipated living at the 
Ranch. Due to circum­

stances beyond their control, they 
found their way to our door. We 
welcome them with open arms and 
assure them they are loved and 
wanted. 

At the Ranch, they find guidance 
and support from caring cottage 
parents and other staff members. 
There is always food on the table 
and comfort in the cottage. 
Encouragement abounds and each 
child's success is applauded. 

Where there was a void, each child 
now has hopes and dreams! 

Will you add the Youth Ranches to 
your special list of charitable 
contributions this Christmas season? 
Will you remember these boys and 
girls who need a helping hand? 

Christmas is a time for miracles. 
Together we can choose to bring 
light and joy into someone else's life. 
Please remember your gift is such a 
blessing and give generously to the 
children in our care. 

r~----------------------------------------------, 
Please help our boys and girls in time for the 2006 Holiday Season! 

Use the form below to make certain your gift is properly identified and return it in the enclosed envelope. 

YES, I'LL HELP! Here's my gift to help provide a Happy Holiday Season for the boys and girls: 

0 $100 0 $75 0 $50 0 $25 0 $ __ Other 

NAME __________________________________ _ 

ADDRESS~---------------------------------

CITY ________________ ~STATE ________ ___cZIP~~~~~~-

. ~ -~Ii Make checks payable to: \:.,_ \\1.#./: 
· · ' ·'v1 {2r Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches, Inc. ;,~·'' !'- ..,.. J P.O. Box 2000 - Boys Ranch, FL 32064 ~ 

Thank You for Your Caring and Timely Gift ! 

L------------------------------------------~-----~ 
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Would you like to help prevent juvenile 
delinquency and receive reliable income for life? 

Consider a I I 
Charitable Gift Annuity 

Your gift (cash, stocks, bonds, or mutual funds) can help deserving youngsters 
and secure future income for you or someone you love. This irrevocable 
agreement is backed by the assets of the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches, Inc. 

A portion of your charitable gift annuity is immediately tax deductible. In 
addition, a portion of your annuity payment is tax free during normal life 
expectancy. The amount of the payment is based on the amount of the gift and 
the age of the annuitant. Please note the first two columns below to determine 
the rate for each age group. These rates are consistent with the recommendations 
made by The American Council on Gift Annuities. 

Schedule of Annual Payments and available charitable deduction for Single-Life 
Charitable Gift Annuity at indicated ages based on a $10,000 agreement. 

Please call us at (386) 842-5501 if you have any questions. 

GIFT ANNUITY ANNUITY TAX-FREE TAXABLE INITIAL CHARITABLE 
RATE PAYMENT PORTION* PORTION* DEDUCTION 

65 6.0 $600 $299 $301 $4,042 -----
70 6.5 650 355 295 4,353 

- -- ----
75 7.1 710 423 287 4,749 

-
80 8.0 800 516 284 5,147 

-----
85 9.5 950 671 279 5,440 

- --
90-0VER 11.3 1,130 845 285 5,859 

*Computations assume a Federal Rate of 6.0%. The amount of income tax due each year is the 
product of the taxable portion of the annual payments and your individual income tax rates. You 
are encouraged to consult your attorney or other professional advisor for advice and assistance. 

r-------~---------------------------------------------------------------------------------, 
Charitable Gift Annuity 

0 Please send me "no obligation" calculations showing the income and tax benefits of a gift annuity. 

Please base the calculations on a potential agreement in the amount of$ (minimum of $5,000.) 

First Life _______________________ Telephone ______ _ 
(Date of Birth) Month Day Year Area Code Number 

Second Life ---------------------------
(Date of Birth) Month Day Year 

Name 

Address 

City _____________ State _____ ___ Zip ____ _ 
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A New Opportunity for Giving 
Dear Friends, 

As a supporter of the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches there is new tax legislation that 
specifically benefits public charities like the Youth 
Ranches and may be of interest to you. 

In 2006 and 2007, the Pension Protection Act of 
2006 enables Americans aged 70 1/2 and older to 
make tax-free distributions from their Individual 
Retirement Accounts (IRAs) and have those funds 
directly transferred from their financial 
institutions to the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. 
Since you do not have to include the distribution 
in your gross income, the transfer is not 
deductible; but the sum will count toward the 
required minimum IRA distribution for the year 
and is a welcome gift for our children. 

Leon County Sheriff 
Larry Campbell 
''bags" up support for 
the Youth Ranches. 

The Leon County Sheriff's office held their 3rd 
Annual Publix Bagging event to benefit the Florida 
Sheriffs Youth Ranches. Nearly 50 deputies 
volunteered their Saturday morning to bag 
groceries at 10 Publix stores within the county. 
Sheriff Campbell and his deputies bagged 
groceries, assisted shoppers and enthusiastically 
interacted with the citizens. The Sheriff's Office 
raised $10,000 through tips which has been used to 
provide an accelerated reading program, books, 
and other needed supplies for the Boys Ranch 
Learning Center. The generosity of Sheriff 
Campbell and his deputies continues to touch the 
lives of our kids. 
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Many donors who own their IRA are grateful 
for this new opportunity to fulfill their intentions 
to help a charity through a significant distribution 
(in any amount up to $100,000 per year) directly 
from their IRA. 

Please consider this way of sharing your gift 
with the boys and girls we serve. I encourage you 
to contact your financial and tax advisors before 
initiating this strategy. 

If you have questions, please call me at 1-800-
765-3797. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Roger Bouchard 
President 

Leon County Sheriff Larry Campbell stands with others from 
his office as they bag groceries to help raise money for kids 
in need. 



American Veterans 
Give Generously 

In December of 1941, just after Pearl Harbor, young 
Walt Sonnenberg enlisted in the Marines. He wanted 
to protect and defend our country. A few years later, 
as he witnessed the flag of the United States of 
America being raised on Suribachi after the battle of 
Iwo Jima, he understood the sacrifices made for 
freedom and the pursuit of the American Dream. 

Attending school on the GI bill in 1946, he met and 
married a young Navy nurse named Marguerite. 
They raised a family and eventually moved to 
Florida. Colonel Sonnenberg earned his Master's 
Degree from Dartmouth, became a CPA and served as 
a Dean at New College in Sarasota. 

In the late 80' s, the Colonel and his wife began 
supporting the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. They 
believed in a place where young boys could change 
the direction of their lives and become productive 
citizens. 

The Sonnenbergs visited the Youth Ranch regularly 
and saw the impact of their charitable gifts at work. 
As they witnessed the stewardship and use of their 
contributions, they increased the amount and 

In 2002, Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches President Roger Bouchard 
(left) and Donor Relations Officer Bill Brown (right) presented Col. 
and Mrs. Sonnenberg with the Golden Star Award for gifts totaling 
more than $50,000. Since the·n, Mrs. Sonnenberg has passed 
away and was buried at the Florida National Cemetery with full 
military honors. 

frequency of their annual gifts. 
Additionally, the Sonnenbergs decided to include 

the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches in their estate 
plans. We value this commitment because we know 
it came after careful scrutiny and thorough evaluation 
of our charity. It is a privilege to receive both current 
and future gifts from these two American heroes who 
served our country with dignity and honor. 

r----------------------------------------------~----------------------------------------------, 

About your estate planning ... 
Many of our friends have thoughtfully made provision in their estate 
planning for our boys and girls. If you are considering a gift of this 
nature or if you would just like to know more about the many and 
varied opportunities for sharing, we can help. At your invitation, it 
would be our privilege and pleasure to visit you in your home. If you 
prefer, you are welcome to visit us or we can furnish information by 
mail or telephone, whichever is most practical and convenient. 

If you would like to know more about including the Youth Ranches in 
your estate plans, please complete the coupon below and mail it in the 
postage-paid envelope found elsewhere in this magazine. 

Please send me the booklet: 
D Giving Securities 
D Giving Through Your Will 
D Giving Real Estate 
D Other __________ _ 

D Visit me when you are in my area. 

Address inquiries to: 
Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches 
Office of the President 
P. 0. Box 2000 
Boys Ranch, Florida 32064 
Telephone: (386) 842-5501 

Name __________________________ _ 
The proper legal name to 
provide a bequest is: Address _________________________ _ 

City ________________ State _________ _ 

Zip ________ Telephone No. (__j ___________ _ 

" I bequeath to the 
Florida Sheriffs Youth 

Ranches, Inc., 
Boys Ranch, Florida 32064 ... " 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------~ 
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Support from the Ferengata Band 
Ferengata, a band from the Clearwater area, decided 

to support the children of the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches by donating a portion of the proceeds from 
their new release "Fire in the Heart." Several hundred 
dollars have been raised from the sale of this CD. 

The Ferengata Band also played at the City of Safety 
Harbor Wine Fest in November. This annual 
celebration is a premier community based event that 
supports a number of local charities including the 
Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. We appreciate the 
artistic and musical talents of those who reach out to 
help prevent juvenile delinquency. 

Sheriffs Support Boys Ranch 
Anniversary Golf Tournament 

Columbia County Sheriff Bill Gootee and many 
other local Sheriffs joined with First Federal Savings 
Bank of Florida to host an annual golf tournament 
that celebrated the 49th Anniversary of the Florida 
Sheriffs Youth Ranches. Sponsors, guests, business 
owners and community leaders enjoyed fellowship, 
food and a great day of golf at the beautiful Southern 
Oaks Golf Club located in Lake City, Florida. 

(L-R) Columbia County Sheriff Bill Gootee (third from left) presents a 
check for $10,000 to Youth Ranches President Roger Bouchard 
(fourth from left) representing the proceeds from this annual golf 
tournament. Joining Sheriff Gootee in the presentation are (L-R) 
Union County Sheriff Jerry Whitehead, Madison County Sheriff Pete 
Bucher, Baker County Sheriff Joey Dobson, Suwannee County Sheriff 
Tony Cameron, Hamilton County Sheriff Harrell Reid and Leon County 
Sheriff Larry Campbell. All these Sheriffs believe in the Florida 
Sheriffs Youth Ranches and the prevention of juvenile delinquency. 

Leon County Sheriff Larry 
Campbell Sponsors Fishing 
Tournament 

The Leon County Sheriffs Office held the 6th 
Annual Fishing Tournament to benefit the Florida 
Sheriffs Youth Ranches. Sheriff Campbell and his 
staff ran a smooth event. A record number of 112 
boats were entered in the tournament and the first 
place prize went to Rob and Carey Lawhon with a 
winning catch of 27.14 lbs. 

Special thanks goes to Weigh Master David Mock, 
Deputy and Mrs. Jerry Shuler, along with Sgt. and 
Mrs. Steve Norville for their outstanding leadership 
in c<?ordinating this event. 
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Ferengata band members (1-r front row) David Laracuente, Del 
Aitchison, and Jose Lorenzo have a very special interest in helping 
abused and at-risk youth, especially those served by the Florida 
Sheriffs Youth Ranches. They are grateful to vocalists (1-r, back row) 
Joanna, Summer, Tammy Jo and George Aber (not pictured) for their 
substantial contribution to this new music. 

· · -- · ncn 
Florida Sheriff's Boys Ra 

Annual Golf Tournament 
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T FEDERAL 
BA~c FLORIDA 

Leon County Sheriff Larry Campbell (center) and Deputy Jerry 
Shuler present Youth Ranches President Roger Bouchard with the 
proceeds from the annual Leon County Fishing Tournament. 



Sporty Car Gets 
Sheriffs' Signature 

Levy County Sheriff Johnny Smith 
is a great friend of the Florida 
Sheriffs Youth Ranches. At a recent 
car show, he met Bruce Church who 
has designed a special vehicle to 
promote our charity. As they talked, 
Mr. Church invited Sheriff Smith to 
sign the front-end protector that is 
used for display at special events. 

Now, other Sheriffs have joined 
the tradition and added their 
autograph to the collection. 

In honor of our SOth Anniversary, 
Mr. Church decided to donate the 
vehicle to the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches. We are incredibly grateful 
for his enormous creativity and 
generosity! 

Levy County Sheriff Johnny Smith (left) praised Bruce Church's interest and promotion 
of the Sheriffs Youth Ranches. His dedication and commitment is commendable. 

Levy County Sheriff Johnny Smith was one of the first Sheriffs to 
sign the front of the Youth Ranch sports car. 

Blue Knights make a special gift 

Members of 
the Blue 
Knights Law 
Enforcement 
Motorcycle 
Club III came 
to the Florida 
Sheriffs Boys 
Ranch recently 
to make a special gift to the children in our care. 
While at the Ranch they toured the campus and 
enjoyed lunch with some of the boys. Representing 
the club were President Dave Ward, Vice President Joe 
Cayea, Ray Millard and Rudy Dibiasio. 

Columbia County Sheriff Bill Gootee (left), Baker County Sheriff Joey 
Dobson and Union County Sheriff Jerry Whitehead (right) added 
their signatures to the front of this sports car. 
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Roster of Builders - This Honor Roll gives special 

recognition to generous supporters of the Florida 

Sheriffs Youth Ranches and its six child-care 

programs: the Florida Sheriffs Boys Ranch, Youth 

Villa, Youth Ranch/Safety Harbor, Youth Ranch­

Bradenton/Sarasota, Youth Camp, and Caruth Camp. 

Those who give $250 or more in cash receive a 

Builder Certificate. Those who give $1,000 or more 

in cash receive Lifetime Honorary Membership in the 

Florida Sheriffs Association. A large wall plaque is 

awarded to each Lifetime Honorary Member, and 

gold stars are added when that person's total gifts 

reach $5,000 (one star); $10,000 (two stars); 

$15,000 (three stars); $20,000 (four stars); and 

$25,000 (five stars). For gifts of $50,000 or more, 

there is the Golden Star Award. Donors of $100,000 

or more receive the Grand Star Award. We want our 

donors to know we have never permitted other 

organizations to use our lists of supporters, and we 

will continue to do everything possible to preserve 

their privacy. 

BUILDERS 

New Builders from 
June 24, 2006 to 

September 22, 2006 

-A-
MR. CHRISTOPHER ARBUTINE 
MR. GERALD J. ARVIN 

-B-
B.P.O.E. #2731 ZEPHYRHILLS 
MS. ANABEL BAKER 
MR. AND MRS. JACK G. 

BARNHILL 
SHERIFF AND MRS. KEVIN E . 

BEARY 
MR. ALFRED G. BEIER 
MR. AND MRS. JOHN R. 

BE LOVITZ 
MS. MOLLY W. BENDER 
MR. GEORGE BILLIE, SR. 
MS. PHYLLIS A. BISHOP 
MR. AND MRS. JOSEPH A. 

BLACK 
MR. AND MRS. SAMUEL E. 

BLACKBURN 
MR. JOE B. BLACKMON 
MR. AND MRS. WILLIAM F. 

BONNETT 
MR. AND MRS. TILDEN C. 

BOOTH 
MR.HARRYBRADFORD 
MR. JACK D. BRAMLETTE 
MR. RONALD J. BROZIC 
MRS. DOROTHY W. BRUNSON 
COL. WALTER J. BRYSON III 

USMC (RET.) 
MR. AND MRS. THOMAS R. 

BUEHLER 

MRS. VIRGINIA H. BUELKE 
MS. RUTHE. BUMMOLO 
MR. HENRY M. BURCH Ill 

- c -
MRS. DEBRA A. CAMERON 

AND JEFFREY J . HALLETT 
MR. ISRAEL CARBALLO 
MR. RAYMOND F. CARON 
MR. ~E.CARPENTER 
CASH! SERVICES, INC. 
MR. AND MRS. FRANK S. 

CASHMAN 
CHARLOTTE COUNTY 

SHERIFFS OFFICE 
EMPLOYEE CONCESSION 
ACCOUNT 

CHERI SUNDAE 
PRODUCTIONS, INC. 

MR. AND MRS. UBALDI J. 
CIAMPA 

MR. PETER K. CLAPP 
MR. AND MRS. PETE 

CLEMONS 
MR. LEE G. CORTON 
MRS. B. H. CUNNINGHAM 

-D­
SHERIFF AND MRS. JOHN 

G. DAVENPORT 
MR. RODNEY DEARING 
MR. AND MRS. LUTHER H. 

DEESE 
MR. ROBERT DISANTI 
MR. PEDRO DONDISCH 
MR. AND MRS. DONALD J. 

DONOHUE 
MS. BEVERLY A. DOWNS 
DR. NATALIE M. DYER 

-E-
MS. WILMA M. EDMONDSON 
MR. AND MRS. PATSY A. 

ELIA, JR. 
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Polk County Sheriff Grady C. Judd Jr. 
(left) graciously accepts the Golden 
Star Award on behalf of the Polk 
County Sheriffs Office. It was 
presented by Youth Ranches Board 
Chairman Sumter County Sheriff 
William 0. "Bill" Farmer. This plaque 
acknowledges over $50,000 raised by 
the Polk County Sheriffs Office for the 
boys and girls of the Florida Sheriffs 
Youth Ranches. 

Nassau County Sheriff T.L. Seagraves, Jr. 
proudly accepts the Golden Star Award 
on behalf of the Nassau County Sheriffs 
Office presented by Youth Ranches 
Board Chairman Sumter County Sheriff 
William 0. "Bill" Farmer. 

MS. CONSUELO ESCUDERO 
MR. JOSE D. ESTRADA 
EXPEDITE SERVICES, INC 

- F­
FARRINGTON GROVES 

PARTNERSHIP 
FIRST UNITED METHODIST 

MEN OF DUNNELLON 
MR. GUY H. FISHER, JR. 
MRS. PEARL M. FITZGERALD 

-G-
MR. AND MRS. PATRICK F. 

GAMBA 
MR. PIERRE M. GEOFFROY 
MAJ. ANNE D. GEORGE 
GLENN SALYER PLUMBING, 

INC. 
MR. AND MRS. FRANK J. 

GOITZ 
MS. MAGGIE E. GOLDIE 
MR. AND MRS. JACK E. 

GRIFFIN 

St. Johns County Sheriff David B, Shoar 
proudly accepts the Golden Star Award on 
behalf of the St. Johns County Sheriffs 
Office presented by Youth Ranches Board 
Chairman Sumter County Sheriff William 
0. "Bill" Farmer. 

MR. HENRY G. GRIFFIS, SR. 
MR. ROBERT F. GUELDE 

-H-
MR. PETER R. HAEBERLE 
MR. A. KENNETH HANNUM 
SHERIFF AND MRS. ROBERT 

E . HANSELL 
MR. AND MRS. WALTER D. 

HARRIS 
BRIG GEN AND MRS. GLENN 

H. HERD USAF (RET.) 
MR. WALTER E. HOUSER 
MS. VIVIAN D. HUBBARD 
MRS. SEAMAN HUDSON 

- I -
MR. JOHN C. IARROBINO 
MS. MARTHA C. INGRAM 
MS. KATE IRELAND 

-J-
JAMIE CONNER WELL 

DRILLING SERVICE, INC. 
MR. BILL JOHNSON 

-K ­
MR. JEROME KAN 
MRS. NANCY H. KELLER 
MR. WILLIAM B. KITTLE 
MR. MARK J. KNETZER 
MR. AND MRS. CAREY 

KUMMELMAN 
-L-

MS. KAREN L. LAMBERT 
MR. JOHN G. LEPLEY 
MR. AND MRS. JOHN M. 

LIND 
MS. THERESA LOCATELLI 
MRS. TASKER LOWNDES 
REV. AND MRS. IRA W. 

LUKER 
MS. GRACE M. LUTHER 

-M-
MR. AND MRS. MALCOLM G. 

MACNEILL 
MADISON COUNTRY CLUB 
MR. JAMES S. MARCH 
MR. CLIFFORD J. MARTIN 



- -- - - - --------------------------------------------- ·· -

BUILDERS 
MR. AND MRS. RAY B. -R- MS: ANN SHAW MR. EDWIN C. TISON 

BUILDERS MUNROE REPUBLIC DISCOUNT MR. ROBERT L. SHELL, JR. MR. WILLIAM J. TRABILCY 

continued ... 
MRS. PATRICIA K. MURDOCK GROCERY MR. EDWARD T. SHINE MR. AND MRS. BRIAN R. 

-N- MR. AND MRS. BRUCE W. MR. BERNARD V. SINCLAIR TREDWAY 
MR. GARY G. NALLEY RICHARDSON MR. RICHARD SKOBLICK -V-

MR. DANIEL V. MASTANTONIO MR. RALPH J. NERI RICHMOND CAPITAL MR. EARNEST V. SMITH MR. AND MRS. MICHAEL 

MS. NIGELA MATHURIN MR. AND MRS. PETER J. MANAGEMENT MR. AND MRS. FERNANDO VERTUCCI 

MRS. VIRGINIA LEE MAUNE NEUBERG MR. AND MRS. ELIE SMITH -W-

MRS. BEVERLY R. MCCURDY MR. JAMES L. NICHOLS RIVOLLIER JR. MR. ROBERT J. SMITH, JR. MARGARETE. WAID M.D. 

MR. AND MRS. CHARLES D. MR. RONALD M. NOBLE ROBERT FORBIS, INC. MS. MARGARETE. MS. REBA WAUGH 

MCKINNEY -0- MR.GUALBERTO SNOWDON WESTMINSTER 

MR. WALTER T. MELIN MR. JOHN J. OGILBY RODRIGUEZ-PAGAN MR. AND MRS. EDWARD N. PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

MR. AND MRS. TERRANCE - p - ROTARY CLUB OF SNYDER MR. AND MRS. NOAH E. 

D.MEYER MR. JEFFREY B. PARKER BROOKSVILLE MR. FRANK P. SPAZIANO WHETSTONE 

MR. JOSEPH F. MILLER MS. WINNIE B. PARKER MR. AND MRS. GAVIN K. MR. DONNIE R. STARLING MR. HOW ARD L. 

MS. THELMA C. MILLER MR. AND MRS. AUGUSTO ROWE MS. GENEVIEVE H. STORY WHITTINGTON 

MS. ANNA M. MILLIKEN PECHE MR. AND MRS. RUXTON MR. H. CAMPBELL MRS. JOY M. WILKINSON 

MR. AND MRS. ARTHUR H. MR. AND MRS. JAMES E. -S- STUCKE MAN MR. AND MRS. PETER G. 

MOORE POHLER SAINT ONGE ENTERPRISES -T- WILKINSON 

MR. LACEY F. MOORE MR. JAMES L. PONDS MR. AND MRS. EDWARD F. MR. AND MRS. CHARLES E. MR. T. GERALD WITT 

MR. AND MRS. JOSEPH E. MS. LOIS B. PRINCE SCHMIDGALL TAICLET MR. AND MRS. CLARK 

MOYLAN MR. AND MRS. MARVIN E. HON. AND MRS. MICHAEL YANDLE 
SCHREDER G. TANNER 

BUILDERS 

Sheriff Paul C. May Sheriff David A. Gee Ms. Alice F. Mclean Mr. and Mrs. Andrew S. Tomlinson 

Youth Ranches Board Chairman Sumter County Sheriff William 0. "Bill" 
Farmer (left) presents Builder Certificates to Okeechobee County Sheriff 
Paul C. May and Hillsborough County Sheriff David A. Gee for generous 
contributions to the boys and girls at the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. 

Charlotte County Sheriff John Davenport (right) presents Builder 
Certificates to Ms. Alice F. Mclean and Mr. and Mrs. Andrew S. Tomlinson 
for their commitment to the boys and girls of the Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches. 

Mr. George Silvano Mr. Terrance Eagan Mr. Raymond Puglisi 

Volusia County Sheriff Ben Johnson (left) and Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches Special Events Manager Joe Mcleod 
(right) present Builder Certificates to Fox Mattress Makers representative Mr. George Silvano, Mr. Terrance Eagan 
and Mr. Raymond Puglisi for their faithful support of the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. 

Hillsborough County Chief Deputy 
Jose Docobo (left) presents Col. 
Carl W. Hawkins, Jr. with a Builder 
Certificate for his donations to the 
Youth Ranches. 

Mr. Richard Custead Mr. Wilbert Gregory 

Clay County Sheriff Rick Beseler (right) presents Builder Certificates 
to Mr. Richard Custead and Mr. Wilbert Gregory for their support of 
the boys and girls served by the Youth Ranches. 

Nassau County Sheriff Tommy 
Seagraves (left) presents Mr. Ronald 
M. Noble a Builder Certificate for his 
generous support of the children 
served by the Youth Ranches. 

\ 

Polk County Sheriff Grady Judd (left) 
presents a Builder Certificate to Mrs. 
Patricia T. Fenn. Her family 
accompanied her to this special 
recognition ceremony. 
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MORE BUILDERS 

Mr. and Mrs. George L. Graydon Ms. Beverly E. Collingwood 

Mr. William E. Elliott, Ill Mr. and Mrs. Gary E. Jackson 

Mrs. Allis F. Edelman Mrs. Laura Kingsley Mrs. Myrtle R. Voss 

Sarasota County Sheriff Bill Balkwill and Donor Relations Officer Bill Brown presented Builder Certificates 
to many dedicated and generous donor of the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. Their continous support 
helps ensure brighter futures for the boys and girls in our care. 

We are very proud of the contributions our thrift stores 
and auctions are making toward the care of our children. 
Last year, sales of non-cash items generated almost $1 
million for our programs. We invite you to visit one of 
our stores when you are in the area: 

9291 E Hwy. 90 
Live Oak 

(386) 364-7700 

659 SE Hwy. 19 
Crystal River 

(352) 795-8886 

2622 Bayshore Blvd. 
Dunedin 

(727) 736-2527 

Mr. J.G. Chickvara 

Mrs. William J. Eaton 

Collier County Sheriff Don Hunter 
presents a Builder Certificate to Mr. 
Theodore E. Rodrigo Ill for his 
charitable contributions to the Youth 
Ranches. 

Bring in this coupon by January 31, 2007 and receive 25% off your purchase! 

Limit one coupon per household 

L----------------------------------------~ 
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-A-
OSCAR ABRAJANO 

Mr. Jamie T. Long 
DOROTHY A. ADAMS 

Mr. Stan Adams 
EUGENE N. ADICKS, JR. 

Dr. & Mrs. Frederick T. 
Mickler, Jr. 

NEREO AGOSTINELLI 
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Mannheim 

PHIL "BIG PHIL" ALEXANDER 
Mr. Mike Wilmoth 

JASON ALLEN 
Hunt Insurance Group, Inc. 
Sheriff and Mrs. Robert W. 

Milner, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. J. M. Phillips, Jr. 

MARIE ALLEYNE 
Mr. Robert C. Alleyne 

ALBERT ALLMAN 
Hon. & Mrs. Jeff Miller 

BARBARA ALMEIDA 
Mr. John J. Almeida 

EDWARD R. ALVES 
Mrs. Joanne B. Alves 

ASHLEY ELIZABETH AMORE 
Ms. Catherine M. Bakich 

MARTHA ANDREWS 
Mr. & Mrs. Willard E. Whitacre 

BEDFORD AND BETTY 
ARMSTRONG 
Mrs. Hazel I. Ross 

KENNETH D. ARMSTRONG 
Mrs. Elinore E. Armstrong 

WILHELMINA ARNOLD 
Mr. Arthur J. Arnold 

FLORENCE ARRAS 
Mr. & Mrs. William R. Arras 

DONALD ATKINS 
Mr. & Mrs. Erik Fahnoe 

-B-
BEVERLY J. BACON 

Mr. Edward J. Bacon 
MILTON EDWARD BACON, ID 

Capt. & Mrs. Robert D. Bissell 
Sheriff and Mrs. David B. 

Sh oar 
EARLBADER 

Mrs. Marie B. Dare 
ETTA P. BAILES 

Mrs. Joyce Hull 
Mrs. Edyth W. Keyler 

S. "FRED" BAKER 
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Haight 

ALFRED JAMES BARKER 
Mr. John K. Barker 

THOMAS LUKE BARNHILL 
Mr. & Mrs. Jack G. Barnhill 

ELLIS BEAMER 
Mr. & Mrs. Samuel B. Love, Jr. 

WILLARD C. BEANE 
Sheriff Larry Campbell 

WILLIAM E. BEATY 
Mrs. Daisy Beaty 

WILLIAM M. BECKLEY 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. 

Bouchard, Jr. 

Contributions to the Florida Sheriffs 
Youth Ranches are listed in alphabetical 
order by name of the deceased. 

The Memorial Fund 
donations for this 

listing were received 
by the Florida Sheriffs 
Youth Ranches between 

June 24, 2006, 
Donors are listed after the 
name of the person in whose 
memory they contributed. 

Mr. & Mrs. William D. Brown Mrs. Jane I. Cadwallader 
KENNETH BEHME WARD E. CAGWIN 

Mr. & Mrs. Kurt Behme Ms. Martha Wilson 
ANN BENSON MARIO CALDERON 

Mr. & Mrs. Gene Linn Mrs. Gloria Jennings 
SHERIFF F. LESLIE DEPUTY MICHAEL A. 

BESSENGER CALLIN 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank L. Rumberger, Kirk, and 

Bessenger, Jr. Caldwell. P.A. 
LAUREN BETHANY Lorman Education Services 
BOBBY BEVIS MARZOURENE CAMACK 

Mr. W. F. Bevis Ms. Sheila D. Quinn 
JEFFREY BIALAS CHARLES H. CAMPBELL 

Ms. Eleanor Fife Copp Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo Tanner 
JEFFBLANK JAN CAMPBELL 

Mrs. Gail A. Blank Mrs. Edith E. Koziski 
JAMIE BLOODWORTH SEAN THOMAS CANNON 

Ms. Patricia A. Lynn Ms. Myra C. Forester 
JOSH BLOUNT OTIS CARDEN 

Mr. Bill Heflin Mrs. Florence M. Carden 
ERNEST BLUE FLORENCE CARELLA 

Ms. Winnie S. Blue Mr. Louis J. Carella 
IRA BLUE D.J. CARLO 

Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. Mrs. Ardelle S. Brock 
Bouchard, Jr. DAVID LESLIE CARLTON 

Mr. & Mrs. James W. Strayer Mr. & Mrs. Billy D. Rogers 
LOU JEAN BOGGESS MAJOR ED CARR 

Mr. & Mrs. Todd R. Hunt Insurance Group, Inc. 
Thompson FRANK CARTISANO 

Sheriff and Mrs. David B. Ms. Carmela Cartisano 
Sh oar MERLENE CARTMELL 

EMMETT B. BONEWITZ Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo Tanner 
Mrs. Martha L. Bonewitz ERNEST R. CARVER 

WALTER "DOC" BRACY Miss Edna I. Carver 
Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo Tanner ROSCOE CASH 

BYRON P. BRADLEY, SR. Mr. & Mrs. H. Shelton 
Ms. Elizabeth Bradley Burford 

ANNIE FRANCELIA CLIFTON "ROB" CASON 
BRONSON Mrs. Dorothy M. Cason 
Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo Tanner RICHARD CASON 

FRANK A. BRONSON Sheriff Susan C. Benton 
Mrs. Madeleine H. Bronson FREDERICK CASSIAN!, SR. 

S. B. BROOKS Ms. Joan M. Cassiani 
Mr. & Mrs. Clark Yandle GEORGE V. CESTARO, SR. 

W. PAUL BROOKS Mrs. Mary A. C. Klages 
Mr. & Mrs. W. T. Brooks ERNEST A. CHASTEEN 

TOMBO BRUMBLEY Mrs. Beatrice A. Chasteen 
C. S. "Butch" Cocroft NORMAN A. CHENERY 

MARIE BRYAN Mrs. Ruth L. Chenery 
Ms. Beverly A. Downs MICHAELJ.CHERNEY 

GRACE BRYANT Ms. Alicia Cedo 
Ms. Ruth L. Link Mrs. Mary A. Eddis 

SUSAN BUBLITZ Ms. Carol Golightly 
Sheriff and Mrs. Robert Mr. & Mrs. Scott L. Salley 

W. Milner, Jr. Collier County Sheriffs 
JOYCE BUCHANAN Office 

Sheriff and Mrs. Peter ARTHUR R. CHRISTY 
C. Bucher Mr. Richard W. Reeves 

MATHEW C. BULGER MARK CICCARELLI 
Mrs. Anna R. Bulger Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. 

EDWARD BURGESS Bouchard, Jr. 
Dr. & Mrs. Frederick T. BETTY SUE CLARK 

Mickler, Jr. Mr. Kenneth A. Clark, Sr. 
CHARLES W. BYRON, SR. ROSLYN HELFIN CLARK 

Dr. Charles W. Byron, Jr. Sheriff Larry Campbell 
- c - MR. AND MRS. HARRY 

TOM CADWALLADER CLEGG 

and September 22, 2006. 

Mr. & Mrs. Marvin F. Clegg MR.AND MRS. 
SGT. RICHARD CLOUD ALEXANDER W. DAVIS 

JAMES CLOWES Mr. Edward J. Chance, Jr. 
Mrs. Frances Clowes TOM DAVID 

HERMINE COGGINS Mrs. Patricia R. Hauck 
Dr. Patrick C. Coggins MARCEIL DE COURSEY 

VINCENT G. COHICK Bob Bills 
Mrs. Jean L. Cohick The Cartledge Family 

MARY CATHERINE FRAZIER Martha Rains 
COLLINS The Rash Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. The Raufeisen Family 

Bouchard, Jr. JOAN DEL GAUDIO 
MALAMA COLLINSWORTH Mr. Anthony J. Del 

Mr. Even T. Collinsworth, Gaudio 
Jr. LOUIE DELANNOY 

JOSEPH H. CONAWAY Martin County Sheriffs 
Ms. Shirley M. DeWitt Office Employees 

JOHN A. CONROY JESSE DELLINGER 
Judge & Mrs. Joseph L. Mr. Donald E. Dellinger 

Varnadore BARBARA DENNIS 
DONALD RALPH COOKE Mr. & Mrs. Frank T. 

Mrs. Dorothy Cooke Dennis 
F. L. COOLEY, JR. SGT. MARIE DENNIS 

Mrs. Doris P. Strawder (RET.) 
and Family Sheriff and Mrs. J. 

MS. WILLIE CLARE Loran Cogburn 
COPELAND GRACE DETTMER 
Sheriff and Mrs. Peter C. Mr. Alton R. Dettmer 

Bucher GREGORY DEVLIN 
DEPUTY TONI SMITH Mr. & Mrs. Thomas P. 

CORNETT Berlinger 
Ms. Patricia A. Lynn MARSHALL DEWITT 

JOHN COSTA Mr. & Mrs. Morgan M. 
Ms. Carol M. Wallace Zook 

PAUL COURTER, ID ORLANDO DIAZ 
Mr. Paul J. Courter Mr. & Mrs. Herman J. 

DODI COWART Du Boice 
Mrs. Barbara Cowart CHRIS DODGE 

DUANE COWART Ms. Patricia A. Lynn 
Mrs. Barbara Cowart MARIE A. BASS DOLLAR 

CHARLES COX Mr. & Mrs. Edward.C. 
Mr. & Mrs. John V. Grissom ID 

D'Albora, Jr. Mrs. Nell Prescott 
RAYMOND CRABE Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo 

Mrs. Lillian A. Brown Tanner 
JEAN LEE LOWDER Mrs. Ruby Tomlinson 

CROOKS SID DOSH 
Mr. Jack R. Lowder Linda G. and Hannis 

RUTH CULBREATH L. Stoddard D.V.M. 
A. P. Bell Fish Company, ROBERT DRAY 

Inc. Mr. A. Kenneth Hannum 
ROBERT J. CUMMISKEY MARGERY BISHOP DUNN 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo 
R. Cummiskey Tanner 

- D- - E -
BILLY DALESSANDRO MARY D. EASTON 

Mr. & Mrs. William Mr. Harry T. Easton 
Dalessandro GLADYS M. EGGERS 

WILLIAM F. DANIELL Mr. Homer D. Eggers 
Mrs. Dorothy B. Daniell ELIZABETH A. EMERSON 

ANNA BELLE DARDEN Mr. & Mrs. Arthur J. 
Maj. and Mrs. Russell Benoit, Jr. 

B. G. Darden HAL ENDERS 
COL. HENRY P. DAVIS, Sheriff and Mrs. Thomas 

USAF, RET. A. Mylander 
Mrs. Edith M. Kemp EDITH EPSILANTY 

Mr. Costa G. Epsilanty 
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GEORGE M. GATES, SR. 

MEMORIALS Mrs. Nellie L. Gates 
ALBERT W. GERLACH 

continued ... Mrs. Ardeen A. Gerlach 
MICHAEL GIBNEY 

ROBERT ERWOOD Mr. Joseph M. Gibney 
Mrs. Charlotte M. Erwood BETTY GILBERT 

JOE ESHBACH Ms. Shirley Wetherington 
Mrs. Helen T. Eshbach GLADYS GILES 

HENRYEURES Mr. & Mrs. J. M. "Buddy" 
Sheriff Susan C. Benton Phillips, Jr. 

RUBY P. EVANS FRED GLASS 
Dr. & Mrs. Eric A. Heskett Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. 
Mr. & Mrs. Christian Y. Bouchard, Jr. 

Heskett Hon. & Mrs. David W. Fina 
ALICE M. EVERINGHAM GLADYS AND MILTON E. 

Mr. Harold Everingham GOLDBERG 
-F- Mr. Al Stevens 

BERNARD A. FACTEAU NATHAN AND REGINA 
Mrs. Genevieve A. Facteau GOLDBERG 

JOHN DURWOOD FARMER, JR. Mr. Melvin J. Goldberg 
Mrs. Nell B. Farmer ROSS LEE GOLDEN 

ESTHER M. FASSETT Mr. John F. Ballard, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Herman J. Mr. & Mrs. Ronald F. Carden 

Du Boice Mr. Jeff Fambrough 
WILLIE E. FAULKNER Mr. Chuck Foos 

Mr. & Mrs. Isom Davis Ms. Donna Rooney 
BEATRICE FEENEY Ms. Doris Wasson 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles A. Feeney Cushman and Wakefield 
LYDIA FERNANDEZ of Florida, Inc. 

Mr. Gene Linn BILL GOLDSTON 
SALVATORE J. FIORENTINO Mrs. Megan Goldston 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Felderman STEVEN GOOD 
Mrs. Frances Fiorentino Ms. Marion L. Lozier 
Mr. & Mrs. Geoffrey S. Gallo WILLIAM H. GOOD 

WILLIE E. FORISTEL Mrs. Jennie Good 
Mrs. Ann E. Silver SANCHEZ GOODE 

EDWARD M. FORMANSKI Sheriff and Mrs. David B. 
Mrs. Mary A. Formanski Sh oar 

JAMES FOWLER CHARLES WINSTON 
Mrs. Anne S. Everett GOODWIN, SR. 

RAY FRANKLIN Mr. & Mrs. Thomas 
Hon. & Mrs. Jeff Miller Gaskins, Jr. 

ALBERT FRIEDMAN EDDIE GOSSETT-GRAHAM 
Mrs. Audrey Wolf Mrs. Eddie L. Weise 

ROBERT FRIEDMANN JOHN W. GOULD 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert D. Halstead Mr. & Mrs. Joseph H. Gould 

CHRISTOPHER FUGATE MARJORIE L. GRAHAM 
Mr. W. F. Bevis Mrs. Roberta McWatt 
Sheriff and Mrs. Johnny Trussell 

Fugate ROY GRAHAM 
- G - Mrs. Sybil L. Register and 

ADELE GALTER Girls 
Mr. & Mrs. William F. CINDY GRAVES 

Hammond, Sr. Sheriff Larry Campbell 

Youth Ranches Accepts 
Check From 

Baker County Golf 
Tournament 

The Florida Sheriffs You th 
Ranches was proud to accept a check for 
$3,000 for the proceeds from the 10th 
Annual Baker County Golf Tournament. 
Baker County Sheriff Joey Dobson was 
on hand to present the check to Vice 
President of Donor Relations Alison 
Evans. We appreciate the hard work and 
dedication of the Sheriff and his staff for 
continuing to make this a successful 
event each year. 
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MARY FARRELL GRAY EVELYN HENDERSON EDWARD JEDINAK 
Mr. RobertA. Gray Hon. & Mrs. David W. Fina Mrs. Rita A. Jedinak 

DAVID GRAZIOSO NORBERT HENFLING DOROTHY JENKINS 
Mrs. Frances Grazioso Mrs. Bertha A. Henfling Mr. F. P. Jenkins 

ANNA MARIE GREEN PAMELA MARIE JONES CHARLES"BUD"JENSEN 
Mr. Christian E. Tiebler HERRON Yandle's Building 

FRANCES GREEN Ms. Karren S. Malphurs Materials, Inc. 
Ms. Marlene S. Zullow EDLINE C. HERTEL DAVID DOYLE JOHNSON 

JAMES KENNETH GREENE Ms. Lynn A. Hertel Mr. & Mrs. Frederick 
Mr. & Mrs. Jodie Tatum JOANNE HILL B. Dunphy 

TALMEDGE GRIFFIN Steven Brandvold DIANE L. ROBINSON 
Mrs. Virginia Carter and Carol Mccullar JOHNSON 

Family Sheriff and Mrs. David B. Mrs. Willie C. Robinson 
GEORGE GROSSER Sh oar EDWARD A. JOHNSON 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas E. RUSSELL HILL Mrs. Nancy J. Johnson 
Allison, Jr. Ms. Patricia A. Lynn VIRGINIA JOHNSON · 

ALICE GUARINO CLAUDE HINTON Mr. Les Johnson 
Capt. & Mrs. Robert D. Sheriff Susan C. Benton MARY JOHNSTON 

Bissell AGNES V. HIRSCH Mr. & Mrs. Herman J. 
ANNA R. GUDIKUNST Mrs. Frances P. Creegan Du Boice 

Mr. John E. Wilkinson JOHN HOBAN WILHELMINA JOHNSTON 
RICHARD F. "DICK" Mrs. Dorothy K. Ligush Mr. & Mrs. Clyde M. 

GUELDE JUNE HOFFMAN Lester 
Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo Tanner Mr. & Mrs. Herman J. JOHN B. JOINER, JR. 

- H - Du Boice The Stern Family 
LT. ROGER HADDOCK ALEX HOLCOMBE ELSIE JOHNSON 

Mr. & Mrs. John M. Mrs. Marie E. Holcombe Ms. Genevieve H. Story 
Richichi MERLE HOLLOWAY MELVIN JOLL 

CLARENCE J. HALL, SR. Mr. Jack R. Lowder Mrs. Dorothy Joll 
Ms. Alison E. Evans BERYL HOLSHOUSER BARBARA W. JOLLY 

MARVIN E. HALL, SR. Mr. Jack R. Lowder Ms. Susan Anderson 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles E. Hall GLADYS M. HOWELL Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. 

CLARICE HAMIL Mr. & Mrs. Bruce E. Bouchard, Jr. 
Mr. Richard L. Hamil Borgwardt Sheriff and Mrs. Peter 
Ms. Barbara Wassmann Mr. & Mrs. Robert Fraser C. Bucher 

GLADYS AND EDWIN Mrs. Mary Lacy Howell Mr. & Mrs. Carl R. 
HAMMONDS Mr. Buddy Howell Peterson, Jr. 
Mrs. Eddie L. Weise Mrs. Erma H. Howell Ms. Alison E. Evans 

ROLAND HARKNESS Lynda and Ryan Kowadla Mr. & Mrs. David M. 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard L. Mrs. Gladys Partin McComb 

Francis Mr. & Mrs. Clarence P. Hunt Insurance Group, 
COY GAY HARRELL Resler Inc. 

Mr. & Mrs. Donald Brown Mr. & Mrs. Tom Sample Jolly and Peterson, PA 
MINNIE HARRISON DONALD HUDSON Purdy, Jolly, Giuffreda 

Mr. Grady L. Harrison Mrs. Betty J. Turner and Barranco, P.A. 
DOVIE HATCH LOUIS LAFAYETTE - K-

Hon. & Mrs. Jeff Miller HUNTLEY MARTY KAPLAN 
RED HAYMAN Sheriff and Mrs. Rick Mrs. Irene Kaplan 

Sheriff and Mrs. Robert Beseler, Jr. DANIEL J. KARVELAS 
L. Vogel, Jr. - J - Mrs. Joan Y. Karvelas 

HAROLD E. HAZZARD ALBERT D. JACKSON, SR. ALFRED KAUFMANN 
Mr. Clinton M. Crabtree, Jr. Mrs. Marietta C. Mrs. Johanne M. 

CECIL B. HEABERLIN Trawczynski Kaufmann 
Mr. Dale Dalstra LUCENA JASPHSON JEANKEEGAN 

GLENN E. HEFLIN Ms. June M. Proffit Mr. Thomas J. Granowitz 
Mr. Ray W. Heflin 

Alison Evans and Sheriff Joey Dobson 



DORIS KEMPTON 
Mr. & Mrs. Gary L. Kempton 

CHARLES L. KENNY, SR. 
Ms. Beverly M. Kenny 

DICK KENYON 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. Bouchard, 

Jr. 
HOFFEIN KHAZRAEE 

Mrs. Jennifer Bierman 
RICHARD R. KIEFER, JR. 

Mr. & Mrs. Lloyd B. 
Thompson 

JOSEPH N. "JOSH" KING 
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Elliott 

EDWIN H. KIRBY 
Mrs. Norma M. Kirby 

VICTOR KITZUL 
Mrs. Evelyn Kitzul 

ROBERT KLEIN, III 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Beraducci 

ALFRED KNOEFFEL 
Mrs. Lotte Knoeffel 

SAMUEL J. KNOX 
Mrs. Alice C. Knox 

JOSEPH "GRANDPA JOE" 
KOENIGSBERG 
Mrs. Lisa R. Stern 

RYAN A. KOPSIE 
Mrs. Evelyn S. Monroe 

ADILINE KOTCH 
Mr. William J. Kotch 

EDWARD A. KOZISKI 
Mrs. Edith E. Koziski 

JOHN PAT KRAUSE 
Sheriff Larry Campbell 

LEO LEE KROMER 
Mr. Frederick W. Austin 

-L­
HAROLD LADEN 

Mr. & Mrs. Louis Discenza 
TIMOTHY WASHINGTON 

LAMB 
Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo Tanner 

JOYCE E. LANCASTER 
Ms. Myra C. Forester 

HELEN E . LANE 
Ltc. Charles L. Lane 

JAMES LANGLOIS 
Mrs. Geraldine E. Langlois 

JESSIE LANIER 
Hon. & Mrs. David W. Fina 

BUDDY LASSITER 
Mrs. Florence M.S. Cay 

ROLAND LAWVER 
Mr. & Mrs. Benno C. Kernekin 

ALICE LECKEY 
Mr. & Mrs. Walter H. Leckey 

BESSIE LEE LEDBETTER 
Mrs. Sybil L. Register 

THOMAS VINCENT "VINCE" 
LEFFLER 
Ms. Carolyn B. Bentley 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard L. Fortner 
Mr. & Mrs. John W. Guerry 
Dr. & Mrs. Richard E. Huff 
Mr. & Mrs. Malcolm G. 

MacNeill 
Mr. & Mrs. Danny E. Norman 
H. W. Rucker, Jr. D.D.S. 
Mr. & Mrs. William H. Wight III 
Ms. June Winn 

GEORGE LEHOR 
Mr. & Mrs. James D. 

Mozealous 
SAMUEL A. LENDER 

Mrs. Lena Lender 
ANN LENNON 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul J. Christian 
HELEN LEONE 

Mr. Louis Leone 
DOTSON LEWIS 

Sheriff and Mrs. W. 0. 
Farmer, Jr. 

SEYMOUR LIPMAN 
Mrs. Bernice Lipman 

HY LISS 
Mrs. Joan P. Slacter 

GRACE LOCKMAN 
Ms. D. Rosanne Barker 

JAMES CLARENCE LOGAN 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles M. 

Logan, Jr. 
BUFORD LONG 

Sheriff and Mrs. J. Loran 
Cogburn 

COL. THOMAS DUDLEY 
LOO KE 

Mrs. Roberta McWatt 
Trussell 

BARBARA ANN LOW 
Naples Safe Driving 

Academy 
RICHARD AND SALLY 

LOWDER 
Mr. Jack R. Lowder 

THOMAS AND MARY LEE 
LOWDER 
Mr. Jack R. Lowder 

DR. WILLIAM W. LOWDER 
Mr. Jack R. Lowder 

ELEANOR LOWMAN 
Mr. Robert A. Barnett 
Sandy Doughman 
Sue Howard 
Mrs. Carol Mojeiko 

GEORGE LOZNICKA 
Sheriff and Mrs. Robert W. 

Milner, Jr. 
MURIEL LYKE 

Mrs. Edna H . Meyer 
VERONICA LEE LYNN 

Ms. Patricia A. Lynn 
-M-

CONNIE RUSSO MACALUSO 
Ms. Patricia A. Lynn 

TRACEY CHENERY 
MACDONALD 
Mrs. Ruth L. Chenery 

STANLEY MAGAROWICZ 
Mrs. Edna B. Magarowicz 

RICHARD MALPHURS 
Ms. Frances E. Smoke 

WALTER MANNING 
Mrs. Ruth Manning 

IZACH MARCUS 
Mr. & Mrs. Ezra Marcus 

A. RUSS MARPLE 
Ms. Dina J. Marple 

LTC. ANDREW G. MARTIN 
Mr. & Mrs. Mitch Williford 

MICKEY MASCHINOT 
Ms. Fay C. Pritchett 

DENNIS M. MAY, USAMP 
Mrs. Edna L. May 

EDWARD W. MAY, NYCPD 
Mrs. Edna L. May 

JAMES J. MC MAHON 
Mrs. Barbara A. Mc Mahon 

FLOYD MCALLISTER 
Martin County Sheriffs 

Office Employees 
SHERIFF ROBERT E. 

MCCARTHY 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. 

Bouchard, Jr. 
The City of Palm Coast 

MICHAEL MCELROY 
Mrs. Roseanne McElroy 

F. L., AGNES A. , AND LEE 
MCGEHEE 
Mr. & Mrs. David F. 
Willoughby 

BOB MCGRATH 
Mrs. Wilma C. McGrath 

MOZELLE V. MCGUIRE 
Mr. & Mrs. Rufus H. 

Blanton 

Mrs. Arleen Demmi­
Blanton 

DORIS MCINERNEY 
Sheriff Larry Campbell 
Hunt Insurance Group, Inc. 

AUDREY LEE NAPIER 
MCKEE 
Sheriff Larry Campbell 

MAHLON MCKINNEY 
Linda G. and Hannis L. 

Stoddard D.V.M. 
MAJ. GEN. THOMAS W. 

MELLEN 
Mrs. Roberta McWatt 

Trussell 
WILLIAM "BUDDY" 

MELVILLE, III 
Mr. & Mrs. William J. 

DeLonga, Sr. 
RUTH MERRITHEW 

Ms. Virginia R. Jones 
RICK MESSER 

Mr. & Mrs. R. Don Deeson 
JOHN G. METZ 

Mrs. Jane E. Metz 
DANIEL MICKELSON 

Mr. Wayne L. Mickelson 
WILLIAM MIDDLEBROOKS 

Mr. & Mrs. Angus K. 
Gholson, Jr. 

JOSEPH J . MILIANTA 
Mrs. Gladys N. Milianta 

CHARLOTTE A. MILLER 
Mr. William R. Miller 

EDDY MILLER 
Mr. George L. Perkins 

GEORGE A. MILLER 
Mrs. Ruth H. Miller 

SHEARL D. MILLS 
Mr. Thomas E. Mills 

ROY MOATS 
Ms. Jackie Adams 
Ms. Lola E. Borener 
Mr. Bob Laws 
Mr. & Mrs. Howard Rogers 
Mr. & Mrs. Calvin Williams 
Ms. Charlene R. Young 

GLORIA B. MONGE 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. 

Bouchard, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. J. W. Cooksey 
Ms. Alison E. Evans 
Mr. & Mrs. William D. 

Harrod 
Mrs. Earlene J. Kessler 
Mr. & Mrs. Terrence M. 

Lewis 
Mr. & Mrs. J. M . "Buddy" 

Phillips, Jr. 
PATRICK J. MONOGUE 

The Sellgren Family 
MOLLIE MOORE 

Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth E. Yost 
SHYRL BAXTER MOORE 

Mr. & Mrs. Blake W. 
Makinson 

Ms. Bonnie M. Seckel 
SANDRA MULLIGAN 

Capt. & Mrs. Robert D. 
Bissell 

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen 
Brandvold 

Sheriff and Mrs. David B. 
Sh oar 

Mr. & Mrs. Todd R. 
Thompson 

MARY ANN MUNROE 
Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo Tanner 

MARYMYSKER 
Mr. Bernard L. Mysker 

-N­
JOHNNEFF 

Rotary Club of Brooksville 

MORE GENEROUS 
DONORS 

Indian River County Sheriff Roy Raymond (right) 
presents a check for $44,000 to Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches Special Events Manager Joe Mcleod. This 
generous gift represents the proceeds from the 2006 
Indian River County Sheriffs Office BBQ. 

ROBERT 0. NELSON 
Dr. & Mrs. Frederick 

T. Mickler, Jr. 
KELLY NEMET 
Mr. & Mrs. George 

Pourakis 
CARLOS NESSI 

Rotary Club of 
Homosassa Springs 

J. DAVID NEWELL 
Mrs. Doris B. Newell 

DONALD J . NEWMAN 
Ms. Evelyn S. Newman 

JACK NICHOLS 
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald M. 

Busch 
GERALDINE NITCHMAN 

Mr. Richard E. Nitchman 
DAVID H. NOBLE 

Mr. David F. Noble 
CHESTER L. NOURSE, JR. 

Mr. & Mrs. Chester W. 
Harper 

STANLEY NOWAKOWSKI 
Mr. & Mrs. John R. 

Mr. & Mrs. Herman J. 
Du Boice 

DR. FELIX PAPPALARDI 
Mr. & Mrs. Agostino A. 

Lucente 
ALICE E. PARKE 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. 
Parke 

DESSIE LEE, BILL, DON 
AND MARION PARKER 
Mr. Bruce L. Parker 

DR. LESLIE L. PARRETT 
Mrs. Janelle S. Parrett 

JOSEPH S. PAVLICK 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. 

Parke 
ARMANDO FRANCISCO 

LOPEZ PEREZ 
Mr. & Mrs. Armando J. 

Lopez 
JANET PERRY 

Mr. & Mrs. John B. 
Hoadley 

JOHN G. "JACK" PETERS 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas 

Dombkowski Graham 
- 0 - PAUL PHILBRICK 

RUBEN W. O'BERRY Mr. & Mrs. John Gonska 
Mr. Redmond P. Dortch, Jr. JOSEPHINE PIAZZA 

LENA O'DANIEL Mr. Ralph Piazza 
Robert L. and Geraldine R. DONALD S. PIKE 

Parke Mrs. Marilyn J. Pike 
HARVEY OEHLERT BRIAN PINKSTON 

Lions Club of Jasper 
KENNY OLSON 

Ms. Patricia A. Lynn 
RICHARD R. OOLEY 

Ms. Janice E. Williams 
ANNA ORLOWSKY 

Mrs. Jennifer Bierman 
DEBBIE OTT 

Mrs. Nell Prescott 
LOIS LOWDER OTT 

Mr. Jack R. Lowder 
- p -

ROBERT PACK 
Mr. & Mrs. John B. Poore, 

Charla, Shawn, Tina and 
Mike 

MARK C. PALMER 
Mr. & Mrs. F. Elgin 

Bayless, Jr. 

Mrs. Dorothy S. Davis 
JENNIE PIRKL 

Martin County Sheriffs 
Office Employees 

ELAINE POLLIS 
Mr. & Mrs. Emery E. 

Malcolm 
MARY POND 

Mrs. Joe Goodbread 
MARJORIE A. POTTER 

Mr. Jack G. Potter 
JOHN M. PRICE 

Mrs. Helen J. Selle 
DONALD PROBYN 

Mr. & Mrs. Herman J. 
Du Boice 

DORIS AND BUD PUGLISI 
Ms. Patricia A. Lynn 
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MEMORIALS 
continued ... 

Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey 
McGalliard 

JOAN R. SAVAGLIO 
Mr. Louis J. Savaglio, Jr. 

,__ __________ _, 1 WAYNE SCAMBLER 

RICHARD A. "RICK" PURDY 
Mr. & Mrs. David W. Purdy 
Florida Sheriffs Association 

- Q -
ROBERT QUINLAN 

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Fuchs 
-R­

AMANDA RAGAN 
The D.U.C.K. Foundation 

DIANE RAGAN 
The D.U.C.K. Foundation 

ELOY RAMERIZ 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert D. 

Prescott and Family 
HENRY RAMSEY 

Mr. & Mrs. Edward L. Fennell 
WENDELL RARDIN 

Hunt Insurance Group, Inc. 
LOIBSERAY 

Mr. & Mrs. Everett J. Sutton 
THOMAS REICHELDERFER 

Mr. V. Ward Reichelderfer, Sr. 
EDWARD REILLY 

Louisa Barendse 
Brian and Andrea Bandy 
Bill and Celeste McCrory 

ROSE A. REILLY 
Mr. William T. Reilly, Jr. 

WILLIAM T. REILLY, ill 
Mr. William T. Reilly, Jr. 

WALTER REIN 
Mrs. Annette Rein 

JOSHUA RENFRO 
Mr. Daniel J. McNew 

VOL. COL. NED REYNOLDS 
Mr. & Mrs. Erik Fahnoe 

MICKI MCKINNEY RICE 
Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo Tanner 

EDYTHE R. RICHARDS 
Mr. Maxwell J. Richards 

ANN T. RIEGLE 
Mr. Harold L. Riegle 

ALFRED C. ROBINSON 
Mrs. Willie C. Robinson 

ROY A. ROBINSON 
Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo Tanner 

GEORGE L. ROBISON 
Mrs. Joanne Robison Case 

LISA NICOLE ROCCO 
Mrs. Rose A. Rocco 

ANTHONY RODRIGUEZ, JR. 
Mr. & Mrs. Angel M. i,ugo 

ALFRED A. RODTS 
Mrs. Minniedell E. Rodts 

ALLEN ROGERS 
Mr. & Mrs. Blake W. Makinson 

FRANK ROM 
Dr. & Mrs. Paul V. Ladd 

LOUIE E. ROOD 
Mrs. Fay E. Rood 

JAMES W. ROSS 
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Elliott 

RICHARD ROWLEY 
Mrs. Ruth Rowley 

HONORABLE HURLEY W. 
RUDD 
Sheriff Larry Campbell 
Mr. & Mrs. M. K. Thompson 

JACK RUSNELL 
Mr. & Mrs. Keith M. Rusnell 

ROYRYSKA 
Ms. Sandra L. Ryska 

- s -
GEORGE SANCHEZ 

Ms. Anna M. West 
HUMBERTO SANCHEZ 

Mr. & Mrs. Scott Elliott 
Ms. Alison E. Evans 

Margaret E. Waid M.D. 
EUPHEMIA 

SCESNY-MACPHERSON 
Mr. & Mrs. John Scesny 

RONALD F. SCIONS 
Mr. Donald W. Vanderboegh 

SPECIAL AGENT PAUL A. 
SCRANTON, JR. 
Sheriff Larry Campbell 

OFFICER BRANDON SEGREE 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. 

Bouchard, Jr. 
BRANDON SEGREE 

Mrs. Ella B. Donaldson 
JOHN SEWELL 

Sheriff and Mrs. 
Thomas A. Mylander 

MR. AND MRS. R.C. SHARP 
Ms. Ann S. Messer 

THOMAS SHARPE 
Mr. & Mrs. James C. Sharpe 

EMORY SHAW 
Mrs. Natalie B. McLaren 

PHIL SHAW, SR. 
Mrs. Margaret Shaw Dunn 

GEORGE M. SHEAROUSE ill 
Hon. & Mrs. Jeff Miller 

ROENS W. SHERWOOD 
Ms. Karen R. Gentry 

DR.THOMAS SHEEHAN 
Mrs. Virginia Bertelsen 

CHRISTINA SHIVER 
Mr. Robert W. Knight 

THOMAS J. SHOOK 
Mrs. Thomas J. Shook 

JACK A. SHOTWELL 
Mrs. Billie J. Morris­

Shotwell 
MAZIE SILAS 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard R. 
Brown 

DAN SIMMONS 
Mrs. Mary Lacy Howell 

ODIS C. SISTRUNK 
Mrs. Eugenia S. Rogers 

G. H. SKINNER 
Mr. W. F. Bevis 

JIM SMILEY 
Green Hills-Fountain 
Volunteer Fire Dept. 

ELIZABETH C. SMITH 
Mr. George B. Smith 

ISHAM B. SMITH 
Ms. Margaret C. Smith 

SALLY MATHIS SMITH 
Mrs. Joan F. Bolinger 

GLENFORD A. SOSVILLE 
Ms. Ann H. Laurie 

JOHN SOUDERS 
Mrs. Barbara Souders 

DWAINE SPANN 
Mrs. Hester Spann 

GREGORY A. SPENCER 
Ms. Joan M. Moran 

DOLLY MCRAE SPIERS 
Mr. & Mrs. K. C. Grider 

JOAN STEELE 
Mr. Richard G. Roller 

TIM STEPHENS 
Ms. Carolyn C. Kesterson 

FRANCES STEPNOWSKI 
Mr. & Mrs. John R. 

Dombkowski 
RAY STEWART 

Ms. Virginia S. Moyer 
MR. AND MRS. J.B. 

STEWART 
Mr. & Mrs. R. Don Deeson 

28 THE RANCHER * WINTER 2006 

T. L. STOKLEY 
Ms. Laverne Stokley 

VICTOR B. STORY, SR. 
Story Citrus Services, Inc. 

NADEGDA STOYKOVA 
Mr. & Mrs. Luke L. 
Thompson, Jr. 

REV. LEE STROTHER 
Dr. & Mrs. Joseph P. Furber 

DEPUTY ROBERT SUAREZ 
Ms. Carole S. McEwen 

CONNIE SUGGS 
Sheriff and Mrs. Robert 

W. Milner, Jr. 
STEVEN S. SULIK, SR. 

Mr. Edward G. Green, Jr. 
ARDEN SUTHERLAND 

Mrs. Ardelle S. Brock 
IRVING P. SWARTZ 

Mrs. Ida H. Swartz 
TALBOT SWIGERT 

Ms. Marion L. Swigert 
-T-

LAVON HUEY TADLOCK 
Mr. Dalton Allen 
Mrs. Florence M.S. Cay 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank 

De Stefano 
Jimmie and Donna 

Callaway 
Jim and Jeanne Griffin 
Mr. & Mrs. Ernest B. 

Newberry 
Mr. & Mrs. Eddie Page 
Mr. & Mrs. Glen Page 
Mrs. Margaret C. Pelt 
Benson's Heating and 

Air Condition, Inc. 
KENNETH TAFEL 

Ms. Hazel Lucas 
ROBERT EARLO TANNER 

Mr. & Mrs. George E. Adams 
Mr. & Mrs. Tony 

Arcidiacono 
Mrs. Tillie M. Baker 
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Best 
Bonita Blackburn and 

Family 
Mr. Roger 0. Bouchard, Jr. 
Mrs. Donna G. Boxell 
Mr. & Mrs. John W. 

Bronson 
Ms. Renee Bronson 
Mr. & Mrs. George Clark 
Mr. & Mrs. J. C. Clemons 
Mr. & Mrs. Pete Clemons 
Mr. & Mrs. John Colombo 
Mr. John Dollar 
Al and Don Drummond 

Betty Campbell 
Mrs. Lillian M. Gary 
Mikki Greene 
Mr. & Mrs. Edward C. 

Grissom ill 
Sheriff and Mrs. Robert E. 

Hansell 
E. Harrell Family 
W. Harrell Family 
Ms. Peggy L. Heath 
Mrs. Margaret Hightower 
Wilson Lanier 
Bret Lee and Family 
Jesse Lee and Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Makinson 
Mr. & Mrs. Blake W. 

Makinson 
Ms. Elsie T. Martin 
Gerry McDowell 
Ms. Gayle J. McGruder 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael 

McKinney 
Hon. & Mrs. Jeff Miller 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Mills 

MORE GENEROUS DONORS 

First Federal Savings Bank of Florida Senior Vice 
President Jim Moses (left) and First Federal Eastern 
Region Manager Stephanie McClendon present a check 
for $3,000 to Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches President 
Roger Bouchard. This check was given as a sponsorship 
gift for the 2006 Boys Ranch Anniversary Golf 
Tournament. 

Mr. & Mrs. Lloyd L. Neel 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas S. 

Norris, Sr. 
Mrs. Angie Lee Northrop 
Mr. & Mrs. Virgil L. Ramage 
Mrs. Henry E. Ramsey 
Mrs. Billie Ritchey 
Mrs. Helen B. Rogers 
Ms. Bonnie Makinson 

Seckel 
Mrs. Dorothy L. Smith 
Mr. & Mrs. Bud Somers 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence M. 
Walker 

Ms. Ida Lanier Watford 
Ms. Nancy Yates 
Ms. N. Ann Yates 
Ms. Roberta A. Yates 
Ms. Sarah C. Yates 

GLADYS A. TANNIS 
Mr. Thomas L. Tannis 

GENETARK 
Miss Ethel Tark 

JAMES 0. TAYLOR 
Volusia Sheriffs Youth 

Foundation 
ANDREW T. TERRY 

Mr. & Mrs. Ralf Korpman 
PAULA J. TESAURO 

Naples Safe Driving 
Academy 

DORIS THAMES 
Ms. Audrey E. Pavlisko 

BRAD THOMAS 
Ms. Marion L. Lozier 

JOHN A. THOMPSON 
Mrs. Beverly A. Thompson 

ORIAN PARKER THOMPSON 
Sheriff Larry Campbell 

ORIAN THOMPSON 
Mrs. Josephine Taylor 

JIMMY THORNTON 
Sheriff and Mrs. Robert 

W. Milner, Jr. 
ROSEMARY THORNTON 

Mrs. Virginia Bertelsen 
TERI TIRRATO 

Mr. Charles M. Caifa 
TRENNER TOMPKINS 

Mrs. Barbara S. Tompkins 
OLGA Z. TRABILCY 

Mr. William J. Trabilcy 
DEMETRIUS AND ROSSIA 

TSIPNIS 
Mr. George J. Hadgopoulos 

JOHN P. TURNER 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael 
J. D'Ambrosia 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Pyle 
TONY TURNER 

Mr. & Mrs. Philipp H. 
Lindenmeyer 

LOIS FONDREN TWEEDY 
William H. Tweedy Trust 

- U-
BETTY UNDERWOOD 

YNC & Mrs. Archie E. 
Webb, Jr. USN (Ret.) 

PAUL EDWARD 
UNDERWOOD 
Mrs. Betty M. Underwood 

GASPER UZZO 
Mrs. Catherine Terrasi 

-V­
CARLETON E. VANLUVEN, 

JR. 
Mrs. Dorothy B. Van 

Luven 
MYRTLE VANDERBILT 

Ms. Beverly A. Downs 
EDWIN A. AND MARJORIE 

VANN 
Ms. Marjorie A. Gabriel 

ESTELLE VERSAGGI 
A. P. Bell Fish Company, 

Inc. 
ROBERT J. VILLAR 
Mr. & Mrs. Don Nunley 
Mrs. Evelyn C. Yates 

-W­
TOMWALLIN 

A. P. Bell Fish Company, 
Inc. 

MARVIN WALTERS 
Hon. & Mrs. Jeff Miller 

SGT. JOHN WAYNE 
WARNER 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. 

Bouchard, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. David Dees 
Mrs. Betty J. Warner 

BASIL KIRKE WATKINS 
Mrs. Ruth Mary Gentry 
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel B. Grey 
Mr. Paul B. Lorentzen 
Mr. Mark Watkins 

JAMES M. WEEKS 
Mrs. C. W. Thomas, Sr. 



SCOTT PATRICK 
WEIDENBENNER 
Mr. & Mrs. Philip H. 

Beauregard, Jr. 
SOPHIE WEISMAN 

Mr. Moses Weisman 
RICHARD WELCH 

HENRY WOLF 
Mrs. Roslyn Wolf 

JAMES E. WOOD 
Sherman H. Pace M.D. 

RAYMOND A. WOODRUFF 
Ms. Marilyn M. Woodruff 

MARGARET WOODS 
Mrs. Elaine W. Lowman Mr. Jerry Byrnes 

ANITA C. WERNER SUE WOODWARD 
Mr. William J. Werner Mr. Lawrence T. Herrig 

FREDERICK G. WEST SAMUEL AND DORTHY 
Ms. Shirley A. West WYNKOOP 

OLIN "JUNIOR" WESTBERRY Mr. & Mrs. Martin Wynkoop 
Dr. & Mrs. Frederick WENDALL WYNN 

T. Mickler, Jr. Mr. & Mrs. E. S. Chandler, 
NELLIE WHITE Jr. 

Flagler County Sheriffs Office - Y -
VIRGINIA PERKINS WHITENER DORIS YARBROUGH 

Ms. Julia T. Tharpe 
WAYNE W. WIDAWSKI 

Mr. Stephen D. Pommer 
JACK WIDICK 

Mrs. Frances F. Widick 
C.E. WILD 

Mr. Glenn L. Swineford 
ART AND STEVE WILDMAN 

Ms. Thelma J. Wildman 
Corvette Express, Inc. 

AUGUST G. "GUS" WILKEN 
Mrs. Patricia B. Wilken 

GEORGE E. WILKINSON 
Mr. John E. Wilkinson 

ELIZABETH CALHOUN 
WILLIAMS 
Sheriff and Mrs. David B. 

Sh oar 
JOHN A. WILLIAMS 

Maj. & Mrs. John A. Williams, 
Jr. 

BUD WILLIAMS 
Mrs. Sandi S. Williams 

RICHARD B. WILLIAMSON 
Mr. Walter F. Renaud 

PATRICIA MURRAY WILSON 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael H. Wilson 

TOM AND BETTE WILSON 
Ltc. & Mrs. John B. Wilson 

JIMMY RAY WINDHAM 
Columbia County Sheriffs 
Employee Benefit Fund 

FLORENCE WINSMAN 
Ms. Patricia A. Lynn 

WILBUR WINSMAN 
Ms. Patricia A. Lynn 

CATHY JO WISEMAN 
Mr. & Mrs. James R. Wiseman 

Sheriff Susan C. Benton 
COACH W.R. "JACK" 

YEARWOOD, JR. 
Mr. & Mrs. A. Earlo Tanner 

DONALD T. YEATS 
Ms. Charlotte Yeats 

VICTOR B. YEATS 
Ms. Charlotte Yeats 

BERNICE YOOS 
Mr. Wilfred H. Yoos 

NORMA M. YOST 
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth E. Yost 

LLOYD EDWARD YOUNG, 
JR. 
Ms. Susan R. Blair 

KATHRYN ANN YOUNG 
Mr. William L. Young 

MARYE. YOUNG 
Mr. William L. Young 

CAROL ANNE AND WILLIAM 
C. YOUNG 
Mr. & Mrs. Victor J. 

Garafola, Sr. 
YOUR DAUGHTER 

Mr. Bernard H. Brantley 
YOUR FAMILY 

Mr. Osvaldo de Leon 
YOUR MOM AND DAD 

Mrs. Mary Barek 
YOUR SON 

Ms. Hilda C. Inverso 
- z -

ALLEN JOSEPH ZABINSKI 
Mr. & Mrs. Herbert M. 

Greenleaf and Son 
Sheriff and Mrs. David B. 
Sh oar 

MORE GENEROUS DONORS 

St. Johns County Sheriff Dave Shoar (center) accompanied by 
his staff Lt. Becky Hesson (left) Col. Herb Greenleaf (second 
from left) and Sgt. Kim Bucher (right) present a check from 
the Saint Johns County Sheriffs Office employees to Florida 
Sheriffs Youth Ranches President Roger Bouchard. 

,.., Estate and Trust Gifts ,.., 

The Sheriffs of Florida and the Board of Directors of 
the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches, Inc. would like 

to extend their sincere appreciation for the gifts 
received between June 24, 2006 and September 22, 

2006 from the following estates and trusts: 

Estate of: 
Dean H. Burmeister 

John S. Calabria 
Betty J. Cobb 

Arliene D. Dunn 
Helen Jorjorian 

Ruth Mcclendon 
Brownie B. Osburn 
E. Hope Rietschlin 
Bruce H. Stapleton 

Trust of: 
Darthea E. Hume 
Robert K. Largent 

Catherine Lerenman 
Howard M. Strasser 

Corinne Wilson 

Please Donate Your Vehicle to the 
Sherins Ranches Enterprises 

The Sheriffs Ranches Enterprises accepts vehicles in fair 
to great condition. If your donation has proper emission controls, 
fair tires, no major body or rust damage, and the engine/ 
transmission are in good working order, please consider sharing 
this resource with our charity. This donation goes to benefit the 
boys and girls of the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. 

For more information or to set up an appointment for a 
Sheriffs Ranches Enterprises representative to pick up your 
vehicle, you may call 800-765-3797. 

Please note: The American Jobs Creation Act of 2004 contains new 
rules pertaining to the charitable deduction allowed for vehicles 
donated to a qualified charity after December 31, 2004. Basically, 
this law limits the donor's tax deduction to $500, or the gross 
proceeds from the sale of the vehicle, if over $500. We recognize that 
each individual's tax situation is different and the impact of any 
charitable deduction is based on a variety of circumstances. You are 
strongly encouraged to consult with your independent tax advisor. 
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A gift may be made to the Youth Ranches in honor 
of a person and/or a special occasion, such as 
a birthday, anniversruy, etc. H appropriate, and 
if a mailing address is provided, a letter of 
acknowledgment will be sent to the person being 
honored. A listing of the donor and the person 

honored will appear in a future issue of The 
Rancher magazine and, when address is 
provided, the person honored will receive a 

copy of the issue in which his or her name 

-A­
ALLTHE KIDS 

Ms. Candelaria D. Garcia 
DEPUTY JIMMY BERNOSKY 

Patricia Sutherland 
- B -

JULIE BETTINGER 
Mr. & Mrs. Dave Cureton 

LENORA BRASWELL 
Ms. Mervis G. Daniels 

DEPUTY PETE 
BRENENSTUHL 

Patricia Sutherland 
DETECTIVE BOBBY BURCH 

Farrington Groves 
Partnership 

-c -
PHILIP E. COLCORD 

BOTH BIRTHDAY 
Mr. & Mrs. Chuck Moon 
Mrs. Rachel C. Tarr 

DEPUTY DEAN CRESSWELL 
Patricia Sutherland 

ANNE CROSS 
Mrs. Florence M.S. Cay 

DEBBIE CROWDER 
Ms. Marilyn "Amoeba" 
Beckley 

- E -
EDWARD P. ENCINOSA AND 

FAMILY 
Mr. John W. Rowe 

-F-
DEPUTY CHARLES FAGAN 

Patricia Sutherland 
FL ALPHA DELTA KAPPA 

INTERNATIONAL 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard L. 
Fortner 

FLORIDA SHERIFFS YOUTH 
RANCHES 
Mr. Cristobal V. Jasso 

- G -
PVT. TRAVIS GAFFEY 

Mrs. Annette S. K. Gaffey 
MARY GODDARD 

Dr. Richard J. Pratt 
MR. & MRS. DONALD GOOD 

50TH ANNIVERSARY 
Ms. Marion L. Lozier 

BOB GRUNDY 
BOTH BIRTHDAY 
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard 
Lomrantz 

-H­
KENNETT HALEY 

Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. 
Bouchard~ Jr. 

appears. In the listing below, the Honoree is listed 
first in all caps. 

DEPUTY GEORGE HART 
Patricia Sutherland 

JUDY HAYES 

- 0 -
SHERIFF STEPHEN M. 

OELRICH 
Mr. & Mrs. James A. Mr. & Mrs. Roger 0. 
Hibbard Bouchard, Jr. 

HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY OFFICERS INJURED IN 
SHERIFFS OFFICE LINE OF DUTY 
Ms. Annabel M. Litman 

BILLY J. HOPE 
Ltc. Mike G. Harper Ret. 

- J -
DEPUTY JIMMY JUSINO 

Patricia Sutherland 
-K-

LT. PETE KELTING 
Patricia Sutherland 

ROGER KING 
Mr. Jim Malfe 

JOSEPH "GRANDPAJOE" 
KOENIGSBERG 
Mrs. Lisa R. Stern 

- L -
CAPTAIN RANDY 

LABELLE 
Farrington Groves 
Partnership 

LAKE COUNTY POLICE 
OFFICERS 
Mrs. Cornelia J. Wendt 

PAT LAMB 
RETIREMENT 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael P. 

Pagone 
ALICE B. LANE 

RETIREMENT 
Mr. & Mrs. Chester A. 
Parker 

- M -
BECKY MCDOWELL 

Mr. Kevin F. Creamer 
OUR HAPPY CHILDREN & 

GRANDCHILDREN 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard V. 
O'Brien 

OUR NATION'S BIRTHDAY 
Ms. Mary E. Martin 

OUR SERVICE MEN AND 
WOMEN 
Veterans of Foreign Wars 
Post 9272 

- p -
DEPUTY RAYMOND 

PENDLETON 
Mrs. Charlotte G. Ventola 

MICHAEL AND TRACYANN 
PERRY 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael P. 

Pagone 
NORMAN JR. AND JODI 

PERRY 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael P. 

Pagone 
AVERY PIPPER 

Ms. Mary Pauline Avery 
POLK COUNTY SHERIFFS 

OFFICE 
Farrington Groves 
Partnership 

- R -
PAMELA ROBERTS 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. 
Ms. Marilyn C. McDowell Hurner 

DEPUTY MATT MILLER RYAN MICHAEL ROBERTS 
Patricia Sutherland CHRISTENING 

DEPUTY RALPH MIRANDA Mrs. Marion Roberta 
Farrington Groves Ballard 
Partnership - S -

DOM MONGE PATRICIA A. SCHWARz 
FATHER'S DAY Mr. William L. Young 
Sheriff and Mrs. Geoffrey SERVICEMEN 
Monge Ms. Mildred B. Whitman 

DEPUTY RUSTY CURTIS SHARP 
MONTGOMERY Mr. & Mrs. J. C. Sharp 
Patricia Sutherland DEPUTY ANDRE 

DEPUTY JIM MULLADY SHOUCAIR 
Patricia Sutherland 

JOSEPH AND THERESA 
MURE 
50TH ANNIVERSARY 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael P. 

Pagone 
- N -

JACK NEAL 
Ms. Mary N. Fritsch 

Patricia Sutherland 
MR. & MRS. FRANK 

SZCZEPANSKI 
Mr. & Mrs. B. Jack 
Napierski 

-T­
MYAHTAYLOR 

EXCELLENCE IN 
SCHOOL 

Mr. Darren M. Taylor 
HENRY AND TANYA 

TERRY 
JOB WELL DONE 
C. F. Webb and Sons 
Logging 

THOSE IN IRAQ 
Mr. Henry C. Tonigan 

PEG TUOMISTO 
RETIREMENT 
Sheriff Larry Campbell 

DETECTIVE TYRONE 
TYSON 
Farrington Groves 
Partnership 

-W­
SHERIFF STUART K. 

WHIDDON, JR. AND THE 
GLADES COUNTY 

SHERIFFS OFFICE 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence A. 
Benson and Family 

-Y­
EDITHYOUNG 

Mr. & Mrs. Miner M. 
Sistrunk 

Tb a Dk 
Yoa 
fo .. 

ca .. ing 
and 

Sba .. ing! 

MORE GENEROUS 
DONORS 

The Rotary Club of Homosassa Springs 
President David Bowman (left) presents a 
check for $1,000 to Youth Ranches Donor 
Relations Office Frank Kenny (center) and 
Caruth Camp Director Mike Brannan. 
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~ Youth Ranches Calendar 
Put a Star on 

Your Car! 

JI( ot Special Events 1 

I 

The Florida Sheriffs Youth 
Ranches Specialty License Plate 
provides Florida citizens with a 
unique and personal way to help 
in the ongoing fight against 
juvenile delinquency and neglect. 
Along with the regular tag fees, 
the additional specialty tag 
donation will help Florida's needy 
boys and girls find shelter, 
guidance and self-confidence. To 
purchase your Youth Ranches 
Specialty Plate today, please 
contact your local Tax Collector. 

e 1° FLOR I DA 
0

1~NR 

W? YDUTH 

February 3, 2007 - Customer Appreciation Day at the Sheriffs Ranches 
Enterprises Thrift Store in Dunedin. Items will be on sale for 50% off 
and the Pinellas County Sheriffs Office will provide Kid ID services. For 
more information contact Wayne at 727 /736-2527. 

February 10, 2007 - Quarterly Vehicle Auction at the Florida Sheriffs 
Boys Ranch. Doors open at 8:00 am. Auction begins at 9:00 am. Call 
386/842-5501 for more information. 

February 17, 2007 - Customer Appreciation Day at the Sheriffs 
Ranches Enterprises Thrift Store in Crystal River. Items will be on sale 
for 50% off and the Citrus County Sheriffs Office will provide Kid ID 
services. For more information contact Jane at 352/795-8886. 

February 28, 2007 - Indian River County Sheriffs Office Barbecue - For 
more information contact Mary Ellen Jones at 772/978-6404. 

March 3, 2007 - Customer Appreciation Day at the Sheriffs Ranches 
Enterprises Thrift Store in Live Oak. Items will be on sale for 50% off 
and the Suwannee County Sheriffs Office will provide Kid ID services. 
For more information contact Donna at 352/795-8886. 

March 10, 2007 - Youth Ranch Safety Harbor Open House. Come visit 
the campus and enjoy our hospitality. For more information call Chuck 
at 727 /725-4761. 

March 17, 2007 - Caruth Camp Open House. Join us for food, fun and 
fellowship. Tours of the camp will be provided. For more information 
contact Barbara at 352/447-2259. 

March 24, 2007 - Youth Villa Open House. You are invited to tour the 
campus. Come learn more about our residential program. For more 
information contact Joyce at 863/533-0371. 

For Additional Information Contact: Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches 
Donor Relations Department 

at 386/842-5501 or the Sheriff's Office sponsoring the event. 

Please fill this form out and return promptly 
if you're moving, even temporarily. D I'm moving. Please change my address 

as indicated below. Use the envelope enclosed in the center of this magazine. 

Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches, Inc. 
P.O. Box 2000 
Boys Ranch, FL 32064 
fsyr@youthranches.org 

Thank you for your help! 

Name (please print) 

D My address will change temporarily. 

Date from to ------

D Please delete my name from your mailing list. 

Street Address City State Zip 
L----------------------------------------~ 
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CONGRATUlATIONS 
MARIO!I! 

Mario, a 1 7 year old junior from Miami, has 
earned the 2006 Carleton F. Tweed Memorial 
Horsemanship Trophy. To earn this honor, the 
Rancher must consistently display strong 
participation in riding activities, excellent skills 
in horsemanship, significant interest in the care 
and well being of horses and other animals, and, 
he must demonstrate high 
standards and positive 
behavior in all areas of 
Ranch life. 

Before he came 
to the Ranch, Mario 
had never ridden a 
horse. He learned 
quickly and worked 
hard to achieve this 
great award. Going 
above and beyond 
the traditional 
standards, Mario is 
especially proud to 
be photographed on 
"RED" ... a horse he 
broke and trained 
by himself. 


	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6
	7
	8
	9
	10
	11
	12
	13
	14
	15
	16
	17
	18
	19
	20
	21
	22
	23
	24
	25
	26
	27
	28
	29
	30
	31
	32

